2018 Texas Lyceum Statewide Poll Crosstabs

Contents

General Political Evaluations	3
Q2. Generally speaking, would you say that you are extremely interested in politics and public affairs, somewhat interested, not very interested, or not at all interested?	:
Q3. Thinking about the country, do you think things are moving in the right direction or are we off on the wrong track?	2
Q6. How well do you think Donald Trump is handling his job as president? Is he doing a very	
good job, somewhat good job, somewhat poor job, or very poor job?	į
Texas governor? Would that be somewhat or strongly approve/disapprove? Q8. Would you say that you approve or disapprove of the job that Dan Patrick is doing as Texas's Lieutenant Governor? Would that be somewhat or strongly approve/disapprove?	? !
2018 Elections	8
Q9. If the 2018 election for Senate were held today, would you vote for [RANDOMIZE] the Republican Ted Cruz, the Democrat Beto O'Rourke, the Libertarian Neal Dikeman, or	
haven't you thought enough about it?	8
Republican Greg Abbott, the Democrat Lupe Valdez, the Libertarian Mark Tippetts, or haven't you thought enough about it	(
[RANDOMIZE] the Republican Dan Patrick, the Democrat Mike Collier, the Libertarian Kerry McKennon, or haven't you thought enough about it?	10
Q12. If the 2018 election for Attorney General were held today, would you vote for [RAN-DOMIZE] the Republican Ken Paxton, the Democrat Justin Nelson, the Libertarian	
Michael Ray Harris, or haven't you thought enough about it?	1
Economic Perceptions	12
Q13. Thinking about the national economy, do you think the country is better off, worse off,	
or about the same compared to a year ago?	12
Q14. Now thinking about you and your family's economic situation, would you say that you are better off, worse off, or about the same economically compared to a year ago?Q15. Do you think Texas's economy is better off, worse off, or about the same as the rest of	13
the country?	14
Q16. Looking ahead to the future, do you think your children will be better off than you are, worse off, or about the same economically?	15
Issues and Policy	16
Q17A. How much do you trust the federal government to do what's best for Texans when it	
comes to health care? A great deal, a fair amount, not very much, or not at all	16
Q17B. How much do you trust the state government to do what's best for Texans when it comes to health care? A great deal, a fair amount, not very much, or not at all	17
Q18A. Do you approve or disapprove of the way Donald Trump is handling the issue of health care?	18
Q18B. Do you approve or disapprove of the way Republicans in Congress are handling the	
issue of health care?	19
of health care?	20

Q19. Do you approve or disapprove of the way the Texas Legislature is handling the issue of health care?	21
Q20. Do you have a favorable or unfavorable impression of Medicare? Would that be somewhat	21
or very (favorable/unfavorable)?	22
Q21. Do you have a favorable or unfavorable impression of Medicaid? Would that be somewhat	22
or very (favorable/unfavorable)?	23
Q22. Thinking about the health care system in the United States, how important is [RAN-DOMLY SELECT FROM LIST BELOW]? Very important, somewhat important, not very important, not at all important? How about [RANDOMIZE FROM REMAINDER	20
OF LIST]	24
Q22A. And which do you think is the most important thing for the health care system in the	
United States among	27
Q23. How important is it that we reduce the number of Texans who do not have health insurance? Very important, somewhat important, not very important, or not at all	
important	28
Q24. Who do you think is most responsible for reducing the number of Texans who do not have health insurance?	29
Q25. Do you think it is the responsibility of the federal government to make sure all Americans	
have health care coverage, or is that not the responsibility of the federal government?	30
Q26A. [ASK IF Q25 = Yes, government responsibility] Which of the following is closer to your opinion, health insurance should	31
Q26B. [ASK IF Q25 = No, not government responsibility] Which of the following is closer to	
your opinion, the government should	32
Q27. Which of the following is closer to your opinion when it comes to vaccines	33
Q28. And which of the following is closer to your opinion when it comes to vaccines	34
Q29. What type of health insurance do you currently have	35
Q30. Compared with twenty years ago, do you think most American adults are	36
Q31. Compared with twenty years ago, do you think most American children are	37
Q32. Within the past 12 months, have you	38
Q33. Do you currently have one person you think of as your primary care doctor or health	
care provider that you usually go to when you are sick or need health care, or not?	42
Q34. What news media source do you most trust for information about proposed changes to	
the U.S. Health Care system? [OPEN-ENDED, RECORD RESPONSE OPTION] $$	43
Q35. Do you personally know anyone who has ever been addicted to prescription painkillers,	
or not? \dots	45

General Political Evaluations

Q2. Generally speaking, would you say that you are extremely interested in politics and public affairs, somewhat interested, not very interested, or not at all interested?

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Extremely interested	27	33	46
Somewhat interested	48	51	54
Not very interested	14	11	0
Not at all interested	9	4	0
Don't know	1	1	0

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Extremely interested	11.0	24.0	34.0	40.4	30.7	23.9	34.0	17.5	30.7	27.8	18.9	31.7	30.2	19.7	36.0
Somewhat interested	51.0	50.6	47.8	41.2	48.1	48.2	45.1	52.2	48.0	46.8	45.3	51.1	43.5	46.6	49.9
Not very interested	24.4	14.9	8.4	10.6	13.7	14.6	11.6	17.8	16.8	6.5	18.8	11.1	14.8	18.4	9.2
Not at all interested	12.5	10.2	8.3	6.2	6.2	12.4	8.2	11.3	4.2	17.4	15.2	5.6	10.3	13.7	4.4
Don't know	1.1	0.3	1.5	1.5	1.3	0.9	1.0	1.3	0.4	1.5	1.9	0.5	1.3	1.6	0.5

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Extremely interested	27.8	13.5	34.6	52.3	12.8	16.1	13.5	23.2	24.2	49.3	34.9	23.2	34.1
Somewhat interested	51.9	37.1	50.7	38.5	52.1	64.8	37.1	58.5	58.3	40.3	51.3	50.5	47.4
Not very interested	12.1	24.0	10.6	6.4	21.4	10.3	24.0	12.5	14.0	6.9	7.2	15.8	11.8
Not at all interested	7.3	23.0	3.6	2.5	13.3	7.2	23.0	4.6	3.5	3.0	4.4	10.2	5.6
Don't know	0.8	2.5	0.6	0.3	0.4	1.6	2.5	1.2	0.0	0.5	2.2	0.3	1.1

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Extremely interested	16.6	28.5	38.1	42.0	35.5	30.2	39.1	17.7	36.5	29.1	24.8	35.2	36.3	25.9	38.0
Somewhat interested	62.0	56.5	48.3	41.3	47.3	54.8	47.7	57.8	50.2	63.5	50.9	52.0	48.5	48.4	53.2
Not very interested	18.0	12.0	7.4	10.2	12.3	10.0	9.7	15.6	11.2	0.0	15.0	9.4	11.4	17.3	6.5
Not at all interested	3.4	3.0	4.8	3.8	3.7	4.0	2.8	6.7	1.3	7.4	6.6	3.0	2.8	6.4	1.9
Don't know	0.0	0.0	1.3	2.6	1.2	1.0	0.7	2.1	0.9	0.0	2.8	0.4	1.0	2.0	0.4

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Extremely interested	33.2	20.6	36.5	58.3	15.3	21.9	20.6	21.9	32.3	47.8	40.7	26.7	36.8
Somewhat interested	52.2	42.8	53.1	34.0	55.5	68.9	42.8	67.1	54.4	44.1	51.4	54.8	47.8
Not very interested	11.4	21.0	7.6	5.6	24.7	5.9	21.0	7.6	8.5	6.9	5.5	13.6	10.7
Not at all interested	2.9	11.0	2.3	1.7	3.9	3.3	11.0	1.6	4.8	1.2	1.3	4.5	3.4
Don't know	0.4	4.7	0.5	0.5	0.7	0.0	4.7	1.8	0.0	0.0	1.2	0.4	1.3

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Extremely interested	11.6	40.3	52.2	59	50.1	42	47.9	37.8	49.2	33.1	34.9	46.8	53.9	44.4	46.6
Somewhat interested	88.4	59.7	47.8	41	49.9	58	52.1	62.2	50.8	66.9	65.1	53.2	46.1	55.6	53.4
Not very interested	0.0	0.0	0.0	0	0.0	0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0
Not at all interested	0.0	0.0	0.0	0	0.0	0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0
Don't know	0.0	0.0	0.0	0	0.0	0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Extremely interested	44.7	38.3	48.4	69.8	15.7	23	38.3	32.8	44	58.7	51.1	38.2	51
Somewhat interested	55.3	61.7	51.6	30.2	84.3	77	61.7	67.2	56	41.3	48.9	61.8	49
Not very interested	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0	0.0	0.0	0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0
Not at all interested	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0	0.0	0.0	0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0
Don't know	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0	0.0	0.0	0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0

Q3. Thinking about the country, do you think things are moving in the right direction or are we off on the wrong track?

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Right direction	34	38	39
Off on the wrong track	53	48	49
Don't know	14	14	11

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Right direction	19.9	35.5	37.5	42.6	38.8	29.1	46.2	25.6	10.6	33.1	27.9	39.9	25.2	31.4	36.8
Off on the wrong track	63.0	48.9	51.1	47.3	48.7	56.4	40.0	61.5	77.6	48.1	55.2	49.2	59.0	52.5	52.7
Don't know	17.1	15.5	11.3	10.2	12.5	14.6	13.9	12.9	11.8	18.8	16.9	10.9	15.7	16.1	10.6

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Right direction	9.1	15.0	69.6	4.0	11.0	12.5	15.0	52.1	63.0	86.0	7.3	21.7	62.4
Off on the wrong track	81.7	62.7	17.6	92.9	70.7	79.6	62.7	21.2	25.6	9.8	82.1	63.3	27.1
Don't know	9.2	22.4	12.8	3.1	18.3	7.9	22.4	26.8	11.4	4.2	10.5	14.9	10.5

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Right direction	21.6	38.1	43.1	42.3	41.5	34.3	47.0	28.4	6.3	30.8	35.6	41.4	27.1	39.5	36.5
Off on the wrong track	55.8	46.9	47.6	45.8	44.8	51.9	39.5	58.5	80.4	43.0	44.9	47.7	57.2	43.3	52.3
Don't know	22.6	15.1	9.3	11.9	13.7	13.8	13.5	13.2	13.3	26.2	19.5	10.9	15.7	17.3	11.2

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Right direction	7.9	21.2	70.3	2.7	10.9	10.7	21.2	43.0	69.6	86.8	7.3	19.3	67.8
Off on the wrong track	81.4	58.0	15.6	94.0	68.0	79.7	58.0	24.6	18.6	8.4	80.0	64.8	21.3
Don't know	10.7	20.8	14.1	3.3	21.1	9.6	20.8	32.4	11.9	4.8	12.8	15.9	10.9

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $40\mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Right direction	23.6	36.6	45.0	41.8	40.9	38.0	49.2	30.0	0.0	38.7	36.4	40.9	36.6	41.2	38.5
Off on the wrong track	56.8	53.8	44.2	48.6	44.2	54.2	39.4	58.7	90.4	50.0	45.0	50.0	52.0	44.4	52.0
Don't know	19.6	9.6	10.8	9.6	14.9	7.8	11.4	11.4	9.6	11.4	18.6	9.1	11.3	14.4	9.5

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Right direction	3.1	21.8	73.4	0.0	0.0	9.6	21.8	52.9	65.1	88.5	4.8	17.5	71.9
Off on the wrong track	89.5	63.4	13.1	98.1	79.4	82.1	63.4	12.0	25.2	5.5	87.8	69.9	18.2
Don't know	7.4	14.8	13.5	1.9	20.6	8.3	14.8	35.1	9.6	6.0	7.4	12.6	9.8

Q6. How well do you think Donald Trump is handling his job as president? Is he doing a very good job, somewhat good job, somewhat poor job, or very poor job?

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Very good job	21	24	26
Somewhat good job	23	24	24
Somewhat poor job	18	15	12
Very poor job	34	34	35
Don't know	4	4	4

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40K$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	${\bf NoCollege}$	College
Very good job	5.5	19.4	26.9	31.5	24.1	17.6	30.2	14.4	1.6	24.3	16.5	22.8	23.5	20.7	21.0
Somewhat good job	22.3	29.3	21.3	19.9	26.8	20.2	27.0	21.4	14.6	24.6	22.2	25.7	17.3	21.2	25.9
Somewhat poor job	29.4	19.4	13.2	8.2	16.4	18.9	10.9	23.2	28.6	15.0	18.9	17.8	14.1	20.1	14.8
Very poor job	36.4	27.5	34.9	37.2	28.1	39.1	27.9	37.8	47.8	26.4	36.6	29.8	41.8	32.0	35.7
Don't know	6.3	4.4	3.7	3.2	4.6	4.2	4.0	3.2	7.3	9.7	5.8	3.8	3.3	6.0	2.6

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very good job	2.4	6.8	47.4	1.4	4.8	1.3	6.8	29.3	27.2	73.2	5.4	10.1	41.3
Somewhat good job	10.0	22.2	37.5	3.5	8.7	17.4	22.2	45.0	54.8	20.9	7.2	21.0	34.1
Somewhat poor job	23.9	22.7	8.4	14.2	24.6	32.8	22.7	16.8	9.3	2.1	14.4	25.1	11.6
Very poor job	61.5	36.9	4.0	79.9	55.8	48.1	36.9	3.8	5.7	3.1	68.7	39.8	10.6
Don't know	2.2	11.3	2.6	1.0	6.0	0.3	11.3	5.1	3.0	0.7	4.3	4.0	2.4

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40K$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Very good job	6.7	19.0	31.2	31.6	25.7	22.1	30.5	16.6	0.0	26.5	23.7	23.4	25.9	28.5	20.3
Somewhat good job	18.0	32.3	24.4	19.7	27.6	20.8	26.1	23.2	10.3	33.1	18.8	27.6	19.1	21.3	26.2
Somewhat poor job	26.2	18.4	11.1	7.6	13.2	16.3	9.9	21.7	27.9	13.5	18.4	13.9	12.4	15.3	14.4
Very poor job	44.7	27.0	30.0	37.2	28.5	38.4	30.4	35.2	53.8	23.8	34.4	31.5	40.5	29.6	36.6
Don't know	4.4	3.4	3.2	3.9	4.9	2.4	3.2	3.3	8.0	3.1	4.7	3.6	2.0	5.3	2.4

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very good job	2.5	9.4	47.9	1.3	6.8	0.1	9.4	27.7	26.5	73.3	3.4	10.4	43.6
Somewhat good job	8.7	26.2	37.2	1.1	11.3	14.7	26.2	43.5	57.7	20.5	6.7	19.5	36.4
Somewhat poor job	20.0	22.8	7.4	10.6	20.1	30.1	22.8	18.1	5.1	2.7	15.5	22.6	8.7
Very poor job	67.2	31.0	4.4	86.6	57.7	54.6	31.0	5.4	5.8	2.8	73.0	42.9	8.5
Don't know	1.5	10.7	3.1	0.4	4.1	0.5	10.7	5.4	4.9	0.7	1.4	4.6	2.9

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Very good job	0.0	17.6	38.3	29.6	28.7	23.5	32.7	17.0	0.0	32.0	29.8	24.8	26.5	33.5	22.1
Somewhat good job	18.1	31.9	20.1	22.2	24.8	22.8	25.3	31.4	5.7	23.0	20.4	25.7	19.4	20.4	25.4
Somewhat poor job	30.4	13.6	9.5	5.0	12.2	11.8	7.3	13.1	31.0	27.1	11.1	11.1	16.7	15.2	10.3
Very poor job	44.7	32.1	29.6	40.2	28.9	39.8	31.6	35.4	55.4	14.4	34.2	34.4	36.2	26.3	38.9
Don't know	6.7	4.7	2.4	3.0	5.4	2.2	3.1	3.0	7.9	3.5	4.5	4.0	1.4	4.5	3.2

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very good job	0.1	19.2	48.9	0.0	0.0	0.3	19.2	29.8	22.9	75.1	0.7	9.6	49.6
Somewhat good job	7.2	14.8	39.5	0.8	18.5	10.5	14.8	53.4	56.9	21.4	7.1	16.1	36.5
Somewhat poor job	16.1	24.7	5.7	9.2	16.4	26.6	24.7	11.4	7.8	1.8	7.0	24.0	5.6
Very poor job	75.6	25.1	2.8	90.0	61.3	61.6	25.1	0.6	5.8	1.7	84.4	43.9	6.9
Don't know	1.0	16.0	3.1	0.0	3.8	1.0	16.0	4.9	6.7	0.0	0.9	6.4	1.4

Q7. Would you say that you approve or disapprove of the job that Greg Abbott is doing as Texas governor? Would that be somewhat or strongly approve/disapprove?

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Strongly approve	23	28	30
Somewhat approve	31	30	27
Somewhat disapprove	12	13	15
Strongly disapprove	15	15	18
Don't know	19	14	10

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	${\bf NoCollege}$	College
Strongly approve	9.0	25.3	26.7	30.8	27.0	19.1	29.2	20.2	7.6	21.3	21.1	23.1	27.3	21.5	24.9
Somewhat approve	38.0	31.1	27.7	28.4	28.7	33.4	28.9	32.3	40.0	23.2	31.0	33.8	20.6	30.3	31.9
Somewhat disapprove	18.1	11.8	9.9	11.1	11.8	13.2	9.4	14.6	18.7	11.9	12.0	13.1	11.3	12.3	12.7
Strongly disapprove	10.5	16.0	16.0	15.8	14.6	14.8	15.3	13.9	17.5	9.4	14.6	15.7	10.9	12.0	17.8
Don't know	24.4	15.8	19.8	13.8	17.9	19.5	17.2	19.1	16.2	34.1	21.3	14.2	29.9	23.9	12.7

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Strongly approve	8.0	10.0	45.6	2.1	9.9	12.1	10.0	36.3	33.3	60.2	6.3	14.5	42.6
Somewhat approve	26.8	33.5	34.0	16.8	31.3	32.8	33.5	40.0	38.1	27.1	18.5	33.4	32.3
Somewhat disapprove	22.8	9.5	3.9	19.5	22.3	26.5	9.5	5.7	4.8	2.2	18.7	19.1	5.4
Strongly disapprove	27.5	9.8	4.7	51.1	16.8	13.1	9.8	8.2	7.2	0.7	41.5	13.6	5.2
Don't know	15.0	37.3	11.8	10.5	19.7	15.5	37.3	9.8	16.6	9.9	15.1	19.3	14.7

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Strongly approve	14.1	28.0	32.2	34.5	30.4	26.6	32.5	27.7	4.2	26.5	31.7	25.9	33.2	31.0	26.5
Somewhat approve	32.5	33.8	26.3	28.3	30.0	29.6	28.4	27.9	44.8	28.4	28.5	33.0	19.2	28.5	30.7
Somewhat disapprove	18.7	11.9	9.9	12.3	11.4	13.6	10.7	14.4	19.8	11.0	9.8	13.9	11.5	10.9	13.8
Strongly disapprove	14.7	14.4	15.4	14.7	12.1	17.4	15.3	13.6	17.2	10.4	15.3	15.0	13.6	10.6	18.1
Don't know	20.1	11.9	16.1	10.2	16.1	12.8	13.1	16.4	14.0	23.7	14.7	12.2	22.4	18.9	10.9

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Strongly approve	8.9	15.9	50.2	0.4	16.6	11.5	15.9	38.9	40.4	63.2	4.8	17.0	48.8
Somewhat approve	23.2	32.4	34.8	18.1	24.9	27.2	32.4	45.9	37.4	26.6	18.1	30.7	33.4
Somewhat disapprove	24.8	9.2	2.7	22.8	24.6	27.0	9.2	1.7	3.6	2.8	21.2	20.2	4.3
Strongly disapprove	29.2	13.5	2.5	48.7	17.6	18.4	13.5	2.5	5.7	0.4	40.2	15.6	3.9
Don't know	13.9	29.0	9.8	10.0	16.3	15.9	29.0	11.0	12.8	7.1	15.6	16.5	9.6

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40\mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Strongly approve	14.8	27.3	35.3	32.5	34.8	25.7	35.5	28.5	0.9	36.8	35.4	27.9	32.6	37.4	26.2
Somewhat approve	26.9	30.8	25.3	25.8	27.6	26.8	23.9	29.4	47.3	7.5	27.9	29.1	18.4	25.9	27.9
Somewhat disapprove	21.8	17.2	11.6	13.4	13.1	16.4	11.9	18.2	26.3	13.0	9.4	17.9	8.2	13.9	15.2
Strongly disapprove	10.4	18.6	18.1	21.2	14.7	21.2	19.5	15.4	18.5	3.2	13.3	18.6	21.5	9.2	22.7
Don't know	26.1	6.0	9.7	7.2	9.8	10.0	9.3	8.4	7.0	39.5	13.9	6.5	19.3	13.7	8.0

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Strongly approve	3.2	15.2	55.5	0.0	14.3	1.9	15.2	47.8	43.6	67.0	0.0	13.4	54.9
Somewhat approve	20.3	42.3	29.6	19.3	16.9	23.7	42.3	34.6	31.6	25.9	14.4	27.0	32.0
Somewhat disapprove	28.9	9.8	4.2	22.8	29.5	37.8	9.8	2.6	5.6	4.0	23.7	24.2	5.4
Strongly disapprove	37.0	15.0	3.1	50.4	26.5	22.5	15.0	2.3	7.3	0.7	49.0	20.6	3.5
Don't know	10.6	17.6	7.7	7.5	12.8	14.0	17.6	12.7	11.9	2.5	12.9	14.8	4.2

Q8. Would you say that you approve or disapprove of the job that Dan Patrick is doing as Texas's Lieutenant Governor? Would that be somewhat or strongly approve/disapprove?

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Strongly approve	13	14	16
Somewhat approve	26	27	25
Somewhat disapprove	9	8	6
Strongly disapprove	15	18	24
Don't know	37	33	29

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	${\bf NoCollege}$	College
Strongly approve	8.0	10.5	15.5	19.1	18.0	8.4	15.8	12.1	6.3	11.3	10.7	13.5	17.2	13.0	13.2
Somewhat approve	29.6	28.7	22.7	22.9	25.5	26.3	25.2	27.2	29.4	16.1	28.5	26.3	17.8	25.1	26.7
Somewhat disapprove	11.5	8.8	9.6	5.3	9.3	8.8	7.8	10.0	12.2	6.8	9.7	9.7	4.9	8.5	9.7
Strongly disapprove	9.3	12.7	18.1	22.7	16.5	14.5	17.0	13.0	18.4	13.6	11.9	18.1	14.0	11.0	20.7
Don't know	41.7	39.3	34.2	30.1	30.7	42.1	34.3	37.8	33.7	52.1	39.2	32.3	46.1	42.3	29.7

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Strongly approve	4.0	7.8	25.3	1.1	5.4	5.6	7.8	21.2	14.3	35.3	3.3	7.9	23.6
Somewhat approve	18.5	24.2	34.2	11.5	20.3	24.0	24.2	28.8	37.5	35.7	18.3	24.3	33.9
Somewhat disapprove	16.0	7.1	3.2	18.9	9.7	18.1	7.1	5.7	3.1	1.6	9.9	13.1	6.2
Strongly disapprove	27.7	11.1	5.7	49.2	14.9	17.1	11.1	6.1	9.9	2.7	38.6	19.1	3.9
Don't know	33.8	49.7	31.6	19.3	49.6	35.2	49.7	38.3	35.2	24.7	29.9	35.5	32.3

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Strongly approve	5.8	9.7	16.3	21.1	18.0	10.1	15.7	14.3	1.3	12.9	13.5	13.1	17.7	17.0	11.6
Somewhat approve	31.6	31.1	24.2	21.4	26.1	27.0	26.5	24.9	37.1	11.2	30.9	27.1	17.5	23.8	28.7
Somewhat disapprove	11.6	7.7	9.8	3.5	8.7	7.5	8.1	6.9	12.1	6.2	9.0	8.4	5.3	8.1	8.1
Strongly disapprove	13.9	14.4	19.3	23.9	17.4	19.0	18.7	17.3	18.6	15.3	11.9	21.0	17.7	11.6	23.2
Don't know	37.0	37.0	30.4	30.1	29.7	36.4	30.9	36.7	31.0	54.5	34.7	30.4	41.8	39.6	28.4

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Strongly approve	3.0	7.7	25.9	0.0	8.5	1.2	7.7	20.4	16.4	35.1	1.2	7.0	24.5
Somewhat approve	16.5	29.4	34.6	12.3	15.0	22.5	29.4	27.4	39.4	35.9	16.1	23.5	36.0
Somewhat disapprove	15.0	5.9	2.6	18.3	9.0	16.8	5.9	4.9	1.8	1.7	10.3	13.1	4.3
Strongly disapprove	34.7	15.2	4.5	54.8	16.2	29.2	15.2	2.3	9.8	2.5	44.2	24.6	3.5
Don't know	30.8	41.8	32.4	14.5	51.3	30.2	41.8	45.1	32.6	24.8	28.2	31.9	31.8

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Strongly approve	3.3	8.0	22.7	21.6	19.4	13.0	20.8	8.3	1.8	14.3	19.7	15.1	16.0	21.4	13.4
Somewhat approve	30.2	34.8	22.2	13.9	23.3	25.9	23.7	23.4	33.7	16.0	24.3	26.9	15.8	21.0	26.6
Somewhat disapprove	0.0	6.6	9.2	3.2	8.1	4.0	3.7	11.8	10.1	6.8	1.6	6.9	6.7	7.2	5.3
Strongly disapprove	21.9	17.3	22.7	36.2	23.6	25.0	26.7	27.0	13.7	5.6	15.0	27.0	23.7	13.0	30.1
Don't know	44.5	33.3	23.2	25.1	25.7	32.0	25.2	29.5	40.8	57.3	39.4	24.0	37.8	37.5	24.7

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Strongly approve	1.5	11.9	29.1	0.0	8.2	0.0	11.9	22.7	18.4	39.2	0.7	6.5	30.3
Somewhat approve	10.2	35.2	34.3	8.8	7.5	13.9	35.2	32.4	37.5	33.1	6.4	21.5	35.7
Somewhat disapprove	10.5	5.5	2.2	10.4	2.6	15.0	5.5	4.2	1.6	1.8	4.5	12.2	2.6
Strongly disapprove	47.0	19.4	6.6	62.7	21.9	37.2	19.4	2.3	12.8	4.4	59.3	31.5	5.3
Don't know	30.7	28.0	27.8	18.0	59.7	33.8	28.0	38.4	29.7	21.5	29.2	28.4	26.1

2018 Elections

Q9. If the 2018 election for Senate were held today, would you vote for [RANDOMIZE] the Republican Ted Cruz, the Democrat Beto O'Rourke, the Libertarian Neal Dikeman, or haven't you thought enough about it?

	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Ted Cruz	36	41
Beto O'Rourke	34	39
Neal Dikeman	3	1
Haven't thought enough about it	23	16
Don't know	4	3

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Ted Cruz	15.2	37.7	40.7	38.1	38.8	32.4	45.8	22.7	4.8	30.3	26.9	39.1	34.1	34.4	36.3
Beto O'Rourke	48.1	28.9	33.4	31.7	30.9	37.0	31.1	38.0	47.9	15.8	31.3	35.6	31.6	27.1	38.9
Neal Dikeman	5.3	6.3	0.7	0.6	3.5	2.1	3.6	0.7	2.2	4.1	1.3	3.4	2.4	2.1	3.2
Haven't thought enough about it	31.4	22.7	22.8	19.6	23.2	23.2	17.2	29.0	40.0	45.7	30.1	19.4	28.7	29.1	19.1
Don't know	0.0	4.5	2.4	10.1	3.6	5.4	2.3	9.6	5.1	4.1	10.4	2.5	3.3	7.4	2.5

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Ted Cruz	4.3	9.2	68.7	2.0	11.8	0.0	9.2	43.0	63.6	86.0	3.5	16.4	64.3
Beto O'Rourke	76.6	20.7	3.9	92.1	63.1	70.0	20.7	6.8	5.0	1.6	83.9	47.9	6.0
Neal Dikeman	1.4	7.3	2.4	1.4	0.3	2.4	7.3	8.4	0.0	0.7	1.8	4.3	1.6
Haven't thought enough about it	14.4	49.9	22.1	3.9	16.4	25.7	49.9	37.3	27.4	10.4	10.3	26.8	23.2
Don't know	3.3	12.8	2.9	0.6	8.3	1.9	12.8	4.5	4.0	1.3	0.5	4.6	4.8

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Ted Cruz	19.5	41.2	46.6	41.4	44.1	38.7	51.0	26.8	9.4	44.2	42.4	41.7	38.1	45.1	39.4
Beto O'Rourke	50.2	39.2	36.4	37.6	33.2	43.9	34.3	46.3	57.3	14.6	32.5	40.3	39.1	27.6	44.3
Neal Dikeman	0.0	2.9	0.4	1.1	2.7	0.0	1.8	0.0	0.0	2.4	0.0	1.9	0.0	1.1	1.4
Haven't thought enough about it	30.2	12.4	15.7	15.6	19.6	12.8	11.0	24.2	26.6	36.6	23.1	13.5	19.4	24.0	12.1
Don't know	0.0	4.3	0.9	4.2	0.5	4.6	1.8	2.7	6.7	2.4	2.1	2.6	3.4	2.1	2.9

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Ted Cruz	2.4	18.5	76.3	0.9	11.1	0.0	18.5	58.1	65.1	91.7	4.4	17.8	74.0
Beto O'Rourke	84.5	38.0	3.2	93.5	70.3	78.2	38.0	2.4	5.1	2.3	90.7	56.5	6.5
Neal Dikeman	0.7	5.3	0.9	0.0	0.0	2.1	5.3	4.5	0.0	0.0	0.0	2.5	1.2
Haven't thought enough about it	10.8	37.5	15.8	4.8	18.6	15.8	37.5	31.7	22.3	4.5	4.9	18.0	16.0
Don't know	1.6	0.6	3.8	0.9	0.0	3.8	0.6	3.3	7.6	1.5	0.0	5.3	2.3

Q10. If the 2018 election for Governor were held today, would you vote for [RANDOMIZE] the Republican Greg Abbott, the Democrat Lupe Valdez, the Libertarian Mark Tippetts, or haven't you thought enough about it

	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Greg Abbott	44	47
Lupe Valdez	25	31
Mark Tippetts	3	1
Haven't thought enough about it	23	17
Don't know	5	5

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Greg Abbott	20.4	47.9	49.1	46.6	48.8	39.3	52.1	33.6	17.5	48.0	35.3	47.9	41.3	43.2	44.5
Lupe Valdez	35.8	18.1	24.2	25.7	20.7	28.6	23.2	20.7	49.1	16.3	25.5	24.3	25.9	19.4	28.5
Mark Tippetts	8.5	2.7	2.5	0.0	3.3	2.3	2.2	3.5	3.6	6.9	2.5	3.2	1.8	3.8	2.1
Haven't thought enough about it	32.7	28.9	21.1	15.6	22.9	23.8	19.1	31.2	28.8	26.0	30.0	20.8	23.6	28.0	20.1
Don't know	2.7	2.3	3.1	12.1	4.3	5.9	3.4	10.9	0.9	2.8	6.8	3.9	7.5	5.6	4.8

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Greg Abbott	9.1	21.7	78.8	3.5	14.9	10.6	21.7	61.9	70.2	93.5	5.4	28.1	72.7
Lupe Valdez	57.3	13.5	2.1	76.0	48.2	42.5	13.5	1.3	3.6	1.7	66.5	29.6	5.7
Mark Tippetts	1.3	6.0	3.1	0.0	4.1	0.2	6.0	9.4	2.4	0.0	2.0	5.3	1.2
Haven't thought enough about it	28.3	43.1	13.3	15.0	29.8	43.4	43.1	24.0	21.4	2.3	22.2	34.1	15.3
Don't know	4.1	15.6	2.7	5.5	3.0	3.3	15.6	3.4	2.4	2.5	3.9	3.0	5.1

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Greg Abbott	27.8	46.9	53.2	43.6	52.3	41.3	56.4	33.0	14.8	42.7	40.7	49.3	41.1	44.9	47.5
Lupe Valdez	45.8	29.4	27.2	31.4	22.4	38.1	26.2	23.5	65.4	19.5	35.4	29.5	30.1	25.2	33.3
Mark Tippetts	3.8	1.1	1.7	0.0	2.7	0.0	0.8	1.5	2.7	5.3	2.1	1.3	0.3	2.6	0.7
Haven't thought enough about it	22.6	18.8	16.2	13.3	18.9	14.9	13.9	25.3	17.1	32.6	16.7	15.8	21.4	22.7	13.9
Don't know	0.0	3.9	1.7	11.6	3.7	5.6	2.7	16.8	0.0	0.0	5.2	4.0	7.1	4.6	4.7

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Greg Abbott	3.5	37.5	82.2	3.4	0.0	5.6	37.5	64.9	72.5	96.2	2.9	28.7	78.0
Lupe Valdez	70.9	19.4	1.4	78.6	82.3	51.8	19.4	2.7	2.5	0.0	81.5	35.1	7.4
Mark Tippetts	0.1	3.8	1.7	0.0	0.0	0.3	3.8	3.4	3.2	0.0	0.3	3.7	0.3
Haven't thought enough about it	20.2	31.4	11.2	11.7	17.7	35.5	31.4	22.8	17.4	2.0	11.0	27.1	11.2
Don't know	5.2	7.9	3.6	6.2	0.0	6.7	7.9	6.2	4.4	1.9	4.2	5.4	3.1

Q11. If the 2018 election for Lieutenant Governor were held today, would you vote for [RAN-DOMIZE] the Republican Dan Patrick, the Democrat Mike Collier, the Libertarian Kerry McKennon, or haven't you thought enough about it?

	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Dan Patrick	32	39
Mike Collier	23	29
Kerry McKennon	4	4
Haven't thought enough about it	36	25
Don't know	4	3

Registered Voters

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Dan Patrick	11.8	33.3	35.9	38.2	36.7	28.2	41.0	19.8	4.4	48.0	24.1	37.1	25.0	30.4	33.6
Mike Collier	30.4	17.3	22.9	25.9	22.8	23.9	21.8	21.9	41.8	11.1	22.2	23.2	26.3	18.8	26.6
Kerry McKennon	5.6	6.5	2.8	3.2	3.9	4.5	4.4	4.5	1.9	4.8	3.4	4.9	2.4	4.7	3.9
Haven't thought enough about it	50.3	38.4	35.5	27.7	34.0	38.7	30.2	48.2	45.4	34.7	44.4	31.5	44.9	41.2	33.1
Don't know	1.9	4.5	2.9	5.0	2.6	4.7	2.5	5.6	6.6	1.4	5.9	3.3	1.5	4.8	2.9

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Dan Patrick	2.9	12.1	62.1	0.0	3.3	6.1	12.1	42.7	49.3	80.9	5.2	16.3	58.5
Mike Collier	53.1	13.6	2.5	79.4	37.2	35.5	13.6	1.4	4.8	1.6	57.5	32.6	4.6
Kerry McKennon	4.9	4.8	3.5	0.5	11.7	3.9	4.8	9.3	1.8	1.4	5.1	5.3	2.9
Haven't thought enough about it	36.8	56.4	30.0	19.4	45.9	49.9	56.4	41.8	42.3	15.7	29.9	43.2	29.9
Don't know	2.3	13.1	1.9	0.6	2.0	4.7	13.1	4.8	1.8	0.4	2.3	2.5	4.0

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Dan Patrick	21.5	36.1	44.8	40.4	42.6	35.8	49.4	23.5	5.4	42.3	39.6	40.2	33.2	42.1	37.5
Mike Collier	35.0	23.6	27.7	34.4	27.7	29.9	25.4	34.2	44.3	8.6	18.8	30.2	34.3	24.5	31.0
Kerry McKennon	6.4	6.2	1.7	3.7	3.1	4.7	4.1	6.1	0.0	4.6	6.8	4.1	0.0	4.5	3.7
Haven't thought enough about it	37.2	27.0	24.1	19.1	24.8	25.0	18.2	33.4	44.0	44.5	29.2	22.1	32.5	26.0	24.3
Don't know	0.0	7.1	1.7	2.3	1.8	4.6	2.9	2.7	6.3	0.0	5.7	3.4	0.0	2.8	3.5

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Dan Patrick	1.8	25.7	70.8	0.0	0.0	5.9	25.7	56.3	54.3	88.1	4.6	19.5	68.9
Mike Collier	65.3	18.1	2.6	82.8	47.4	47.2	18.1	0.0	4.8	2.3	68.0	40.9	5.8
Kerry McKennon	4.4	6.0	3.2	0.7	15.2	4.1	6.0	6.1	2.2	2.6	8.5	3.3	2.9
Haven't thought enough about it	23.3	43.0	22.4	15.7	30.3	31.7	43.0	36.2	36.5	7.0	14.5	32.6	19.6
Don't know	5.1	7.2	1.0	0.8	7.1	11.1	7.2	1.4	2.2	0.0	4.3	3.7	2.8

Q12. If the 2018 election for Attorney General were held today, would you vote for [RAN-DOMIZE] the Republican Ken Paxton, the Democrat Justin Nelson, the Libertarian Michael Ray Harris, or haven't you thought enough about it?

	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Ken Paxton	32	35
Justin Nelson	20	25
Michael Ray Harris	4	4
Haven't thought enough about it	39	34
Don't know	4	3

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Ken Paxton	14.7	33.3	35.4	36.3	34.2	30.0	39.1	24.3	4.6	39.5	23.4	36.0	29.3	33.0	31.3
Justin Nelson	22.7	19.0	18.7	23.1	18.8	22.1	18.9	16.5	44.6	11.4	17.5	21.9	19.2	16.8	23.1
Michael Ray Harris	10.7	4.1	2.6	1.5	4.2	3.6	4.2	3.8	2.9	2.0	2.2	4.9	2.6	3.0	4.5
Haven't thought enough about it	50.5	40.4	40.5	29.8	38.8	39.7	34.2	48.0	46.3	45.6	47.1	35.3	43.5	42.0	37.3
Don't know	1.4	3.1	2.8	9.3	4.0	4.7	3.6	7.4	1.6	1.4	9.9	1.9	5.4	5.1	3.8

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Ken Paxton	3.9	6.0	62.7	0.0	9.1	3.9	6.0	36.2	52.7	83.5	6.7	16.3	56.4
Justin Nelson	49.3	5.9	1.8	71.1	31.2	39.4	5.9	0.0	4.9	0.8	49.3	28.6	4.4
Michael Ray Harris	3.4	7.7	3.1	4.5	3.9	1.6	7.7	7.9	1.1	1.9	9.2	3.4	1.9
Haven't thought enough about it	39.6	69.7	29.5	21.3	50.9	51.8	69.7	46.5	40.3	13.4	33.5	48.1	31.9
Don't know	3.7	10.7	2.9	3.1	4.8	3.3	10.7	9.4	1.1	0.4	1.3	3.7	5.3

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Ken Paxton	15.2	30.5	41.2	37.8	36.8	33.1	44.1	23.9	0.9	38.6	34.9	35.3	33.1	39.5	32.6
Justin Nelson	27.0	23.7	21.7	28.8	21.9	27.0	20.5	20.3	55.2	5.7	17.1	26.2	25.4	20.6	26.5
Michael Ray Harris	6.4	6.5	3.3	2.3	4.7	3.8	4.4	6.5	0.9	1.5	0.0	5.8	2.2	2.9	4.9
Haven't thought enough about it	51.5	37.5	31.4	25.5	34.0	33.1	28.1	44.8	42.1	54.3	43.1	31.2	33.1	35.4	32.6
Don't know	0.0	1.8	2.4	5.6	2.6	3.0	2.9	4.5	0.9	0.0	4.9	1.5	6.2	1.6	3.4

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Ken Paxton	2.2	13.1	64.8	0.0	8.2	2.4	13.1	40.4	52.7	83.6	5.6	17.1	61.1
Justin Nelson	56.2	14.1	2.0	70.0	37.0	44.9	14.1	0.0	4.7	1.0	58.1	31.4	6.7
Michael Ray Harris	5.5	5.7	2.9	4.7	8.2	5.3	5.7	5.7	1.6	2.6	8.5	4.7	2.0
Haven't thought enough about it	33.2	65.9	27.1	21.4	46.7	44.6	65.9	42.0	40.0	12.0	27.8	42.1	27.4
Don't know	2.9	1.1	3.1	3.9	0.0	2.9	1.1	12.0	0.9	0.7	0.0	4.7	2.8

Economic Perceptions

Q13. Thinking about the national economy, do you think the country is better off, worse off, or about the same compared to a year ago?

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Better off	43	48	50
Worse off	24	19	19
About the same	34	33	31

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Better off	26.0	43.6	48.2	50.6	50.2	34.9	52.9	38.3	13.2	44.1	32.2	49.2	40.9	40.0	45.4
Worse off	27.2	22.0	24.5	20.3	17.4	29.9	19.2	23.2	43.0	25.4	28.3	19.8	28.3	24.7	22.5
About the same	46.8	34.4	27.3	29.1	32.3	35.2	28.0	38.5	43.8	30.5	39.6	31.0	30.9	35.3	32.1

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Better off	18	27.4	74.3	10.2	17.2	26.1	27.4	59.7	70.7	86.9	15.9	34.5	67.1
Worse off	38	31.9	5.4	52.4	28.9	31.0	31.9	8.2	5.9	3.2	38.5	26.7	11.7
About the same	44	40.7	20.2	37.4	53.8	42.9	40.7	32.1	23.4	10.0	45.6	38.8	21.2

Registered Voters

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Better off	27.7	50.1	55.7	51.0	55.6	41.4	55.6	41.9	13.9	58.4	37.7	53.6	44.2	49.5	47.3
Worse off	25.1	16.7	16.4	18.6	13.6	23.2	16.6	15.0	42.1	22.0	17.6	17.4	24.9	17.3	19.5
About the same	47.1	33.2	27.9	30.4	30.8	35.4	27.7	43.2	44.0	19.6	44.7	29.0	30.9	33.2	33.2

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Better off	19.0	32.1	79.4	14.6	16.7	25.7	32.1	67.5	77.9	87.2	20.0	35.3	73.1
Worse off	34.2	19.7	4.4	44.4	27.9	28.7	19.7	8.2	1.6	3.9	34.3	20.2	9.0
About the same	46.8	48.3	16.3	40.9	55.4	45.6	48.3	24.4	20.5	8.9	45.7	44.5	17.9

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Better off	22.4	44.5	58.3	55.6	53.0	47	57.2	51.3	9.8	48.2	47.9	50.8	47.9	50.8	49.3
Worse off	24.9	23.3	15.4	17.3	14.8	23	16.1	7.2	52.1	15.0	19.0	17.6	25.5	19.9	18.8
About the same	52.7	32.2	26.3	27.2	32.2	30	26.7	41.5	38.1	36.8	33.1	31.6	26.6	29.3	31.9

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Better off	18.1	31.8	79.7	13.5	17.0	26	31.8	70.9	68.2	91.3	16.7	33.2	78.1
Worse off	40.5	8.9	3.8	47.5	41.2	29	8.9	9.6	0.9	3.2	36.3	25.9	6.0
About the same	41.4	59.4	16.5	39.0	41.8	45	59.4	19.5	30.9	5.5	46.9	40.9	15.9

Q14. Now thinking about you and your family's economic situation, would you say that you are better off, worse off, or about the same economically compared to a year ago?

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Better off	31	34	34
Worse off	20	14	13
About the same	49	52	54

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Better off	26.0	36.6	32.0	29.3	36.8	26.1	33.0	34.6	16.3	28.8	23.0	37.8	26.1	30.6	32.3
Worse off	24.2	14.9	22.0	15.9	16.1	22.8	18.8	20.4	20.0	18.7	27.7	14.7	18.7	19.5	19.5
About the same	49.9	48.5	45.9	54.9	47.1	51.1	48.2	45.0	63.7	52.5	49.3	47.5	55.2	49.9	48.2

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Better off	15.6	20.0	53.4	10.2	20.4	17.2	20.0	54.2	45.1	58.4	14.9	23.7	49.0
Worse off	26.3	28.6	7.8	29.3	23.6	25.4	28.6	12.4	7.2	5.0	25.6	21.6	12.4
About the same	58.1	51.4	38.8	60.6	55.9	57.4	51.4	33.4	47.7	36.6	59.5	54.7	38.5

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $\$40\mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Better off	23.4	39.3	35.7	33.4	39.4	28.6	34.1	38.7	15.6	40.0	27.5	38.0	27.7	37.5	31.1
Worse off	16.9	7.9	18.4	13.5	12.3	16.2	13.7	15.4	14.9	15.5	18.0	12.7	14.5	12.8	15.4
About the same	59.6	52.9	45.9	53.1	48.3	55.1	52.2	45.8	69.5	44.5	54.5	49.2	57.8	49.6	53.5

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Better off	14.7	26.9	53.5	11.7	20.6	12.7	26.9	57.5	46.5	55.6	13.4	24.4	50.8
Worse off	22.4	19.4	5.3	24.9	23.2	19.1	19.4	9.3	3.0	4.4	18.3	18.6	7.7
About the same	62.9	53.7	41.2	63.4	56.2	68.2	53.7	33.2	50.4	40.0	68.3	57.0	41.5

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Better off	31.3	32.4	39.6	27.6	42.7	25.6	34.6	50.9	6.1	32.7	27.4	37.4	25.7	37.5	31.8
Worse off	11.7	9.6	16.1	11.8	7.9	17.0	12.7	11.3	14.1	14.9	12.9	12.7	12.8	6.7	15.8
About the same	57.0	58.0	44.3	60.6	49.3	57.4	52.6	37.8	79.8	52.3	59.7	50.0	61.5	55.8	52.4

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Better off	12.6	28.3	52.7	10.6	24.5	9	28.3	56.2	48.1	54.2	15.5	20.6	51.0
Worse off	22.3	9.4	5.4	22.5	31.5	17	9.4	8.4	4.4	4.7	19.3	18.7	5.6
About the same	65.1	62.3	41.9	66.9	44.0	74	62.3	35.5	47.5	41.0	65.3	60.8	43.4

Q15. Do you think Texas's economy is better off, worse off, or about the same as the rest of the country?

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Better off	63	71	73
Worse off	10	6	5
About the same	27	23	22

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Better off	59.1	67.1	65.1	57.9	74.8	51.2	67.5	61.9	46.8	65.8	53.8	70.1	55.0	58.3	68.2
Worse off	12.4	8.5	10.6	6.9	6.5	13.1	7.6	12.0	11.3	11.3	13.8	7.3	10.7	11.4	8.0
About the same	28.6	24.3	24.4	35.2	18.7	35.7	24.9	26.1	41.9	22.9	32.4	22.6	34.3	30.3	23.8

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Better off	54.9	50.4	76.9	43.2	57.8	63.5	50.4	75.5	67.0	84.5	54.0	65.2	74.0
Worse off	10.8	16.5	5.5	14.1	6.2	11.2	16.5	8.6	5.0	3.9	14.2	8.4	6.7
About the same	34.4	33.1	17.5	42.6	35.9	25.3	33.1	15.9	28.1	11.7	31.9	26.4	19.4

Registered Voters

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Better off	74.1	77.0	70.8	63.8	79.7	63.3	74.1	69.6	55.4	79.9	67.5	74.0	66.4	68.0	73.8
Worse off	4.1	3.1	8.9	5.5	3.8	7.7	4.6	7.4	9.0	6.3	4.9	5.5	8.4	6.1	5.5
About the same	21.8	19.9	20.3	30.7	16.5	29.0	21.3	23.0	35.6	13.8	27.6	20.5	25.1	25.9	20.7

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Better off	62.3	66.8	80.3	51.6	65.7	70.3	66.8	79.3	75.0	84.3	64.4	71.0	78.2
Worse off	5.3	12.0	4.3	8.8	4.1	2.8	12.0	5.7	2.4	4.7	7.2	4.1	5.2
About the same	32.4	21.2	15.4	39.6	30.1	26.9	21.2	15.0	22.6	11.1	28.4	24.9	16.6

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Better off	69.9	70.8	76.0	73.0	80.9	66.1	76.0	73.3	60.7	58.0	72.1	74.3	68.5	75.3	72.1
Worse off	0.0	6.6	4.7	5.6	3.6	6.0	4.8	0.0	11.8	5.4	5.8	4.9	4.1	4.6	5.0
About the same	30.1	22.5	19.4	21.4	15.5	27.9	19.2	26.7	27.5	36.7	22.2	20.8	27.4	20.1	22.9

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Better off	63.4	70.0	81.2	58.9	59.6	71.8	70.0	73.8	74.3	89.5	62.1	68.4	82.7
Worse off	5.8	7.4	3.6	7.7	3.3	4.5	7.4	4.5	2.0	4.4	6.5	6.7	2.8
About the same	30.8	22.6	15.1	33.4	37.1	23.7	22.6	21.7	23.8	6.2	31.4	24.9	14.5

Q16. Looking ahead to the future, do you think your children will be better off than you are, worse off, or about the same economically?

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Better off	49	48	46
Worse off	28	28	32
About the same	23	25	22

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Better off	43.7	55.6	46.3	49.3	51.0	46.4	45.0	53.6	50.7	42.0	50.1	47.2	51.4	50.6	46.6
Worse off	31.9	25.1	28.7	27.4	26.2	30.3	31.4	22.0	33.1	34.8	30.0	29.5	19.2	28.0	28.6
About the same	24.5	19.3	24.9	23.3	22.8	23.3	23.7	24.4	16.2	23.2	19.9	23.4	29.4	21.5	24.8

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Better off	38.7	50.5	58.0	33.1	44.6	39.4	50.5	49.7	49.2	68.8	37.2	41.2	59.6
Worse off	38.4	25.0	19.5	44.3	33.1	36.9	25.0	26.1	24.5	12.2	45.1	32.2	16.6
About the same	22.9	24.5	22.4	22.5	22.3	23.8	24.5	24.2	26.3	19.0	17.8	26.6	23.8

Registered Voters

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Better off	41.2	51.6	48.4	47.8	51.7	44.0	43.9	56.1	48.7	40.4	53.0	45.5	47.8	51.9	44.6
Worse off	35.6	23.9	26.2	27.0	25.0	30.0	31.4	16.6	33.5	38.5	26.4	30.1	19.4	24.4	29.9
About the same	23.2	24.5	25.4	25.3	23.2	26.1	24.7	27.3	17.8	21.0	20.6	24.4	32.8	23.7	25.5

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Better off	36.9	50.1	57.1	28.0	42.0	41.6	50.1	47.9	50.1	66.2	31.1	39.1	60.3
Worse off	38.4	18.1	20.5	45.1	30.8	38.2	18.1	29.4	24.6	13.2	50.6	27.8	16.5
About the same	24.7	31.7	22.5	26.8	27.2	20.2	31.7	22.7	25.2	20.6	18.3	33.1	23.1

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Better off	37.8	47.1	48	46.8	53.6	39.9	45.4	55.2	35.3	57.9	56.1	44.4	45.4	51.1	44.1
Worse off	36.6	29.8	30	34.9	26.8	36.3	30.9	27.7	45.2	26.8	25.9	34.7	25.3	26.0	34.6
About the same	25.6	23.1	22	18.3	19.6	23.8	23.8	17.0	19.5	15.3	18.0	20.9	29.3	22.8	21.3

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Better off	29.8	60.1	57.4	29.9	23.8	32.8	60.1	51.3	49.9	64.8	28.6	31.9	63.6
Worse off	48.4	19.9	20.5	49.5	37.8	52.5	19.9	26.1	29.3	12.5	53.7	42.1	15.4
About the same	21.9	19.9	22.1	20.6	38.4	14.7	19.9	22.6	20.8	22.7	17.8	26.0	21.1

Issues and Policy

Q17A. How much do you trust the federal government to do what's best for Texans when it comes to health care? A great deal, a fair amount, not very much, or not at all.

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
A great deal	6	5	5
A fair amount	25	25	23
Not very much	34	33	32
Not at all	35	37	40

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
A great deal	1.3	8.4	6.5	6.2	5.8	5.7	4.6	7.5	6.5	3.3	6.1	5.1	7.6	6.0	5.5
A fair amount	36.4	26.8	17.4	21.5	23.6	26.3	22.4	29.8	19.4	26.4	30.2	21.3	26.4	26.0	23.7
Not very much	34.9	31.3	34.9	36.4	31.6	36.7	33.0	35.1	38.3	29.7	37.4	33.5	29.1	34.2	34.2
Not at all	27.4	33.5	41.3	35.9	39.0	31.3	40.0	27.7	35.8	40.6	26.2	40.2	36.9	33.8	36.6

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
	Democrae	macpendent	recpublican	berong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	macpendent	Lean reep	weak reep	buong reep	Liberar	Moderate	Conscivative
A great deal	5.5	5.5	6.3	7.6	2.9	5.4	5.5	4.4	3.9	9.1	4.4	4.7	7.2
A fair amount	27.0	24.1	23.4	19.2	27.6	34.1	24.1	13.1	28.0	27.4	25.1	27.5	24.5
Not very much	33.6	35.3	34.2	30.3	35.4	35.3	35.3	38.5	40.7	26.9	27.2	40.6	30.1
Not at all	34.0	35.1	36.2	42.9	34.1	25.2	35.1	44.0	27.4	36.7	43.2	27.2	38.2

Registered Voters

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
A great deal	1.1	5.8	5.3	7.6	5.2	5.2	4.4	8.2	3.1	0.6	6.0	4.2	7.9	6.1	4.6
A fair amount	32.9	28.3	18.7	23.4	23.9	25.6	23.4	29.3	20.7	24.2	32.9	21.8	23.3	27.5	22.8
Not very much	39.0	28.6	33.2	33.4	30.9	35.2	31.7	36.0	37.9	20.8	34.9	33.0	30.7	30.8	34.9
Not at all	27.0	37.3	42.8	35.6	39.9	33.9	40.4	26.5	38.3	54.4	26.2	41.0	38.1	35.6	37.8

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
A great deal	5.2	4.3	5.6	6.0	5.1	4.6	4.3	3.2	3.7	8.1	1.8	3.3	6.8
A fair amount	24.3	26.0	24.8	18.8	24.1	30.5	26.0	18.0	24.3	29.1	25.2	23.1	26.8
Not very much	35.9	32.2	31.0	31.4	41.1	36.1	32.2	27.0	38.5	28.5	31.1	43.0	27.1
Not at all	34.6	37.5	38.7	43.8	29.7	28.8	37.5	51.8	33.4	34.3	42.0	30.6	39.4

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
A great deal	3.3	3.3	7.6	5.0	6.3	4.4	4.7	9.5	3.4	1.1	10.7	4.5	2.5	4.6	5.6
A fair amount	27.1	24.7	19.7	23.2	18.3	26.9	21.6	29.6	14.2	44.3	28.9	19.9	28.0	30.2	19.1
Not very much	42.5	32.8	28.8	31.5	31.6	32.7	31.2	35.8	35.6	21.5	26.3	34.5	29.2	26.4	35.1
Not at all	27.1	39.3	43.8	40.3	43.9	36.1	42.5	25.0	46.8	33.2	34.1	41.2	40.3	38.9	40.2

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
A great deal	4.9	1.3	6.4	5.9	1.5	5.3	1.3	3.7	2.9	10.1	3.1	5.1	5.9
A fair amount	23.2	31.7	20.5	22.1	26.2	23.2	31.7	15.4	11.0	29.3	20.6	21.6	24.8
Not very much	30.8	29.6	33.8	23.8	39.4	36.6	29.6	28.5	45.9	28.3	28.1	39.8	27.4
Not at all	41.1	37.4	39.2	48.1	32.8	35.0	37.4	52.4	40.2	32.4	48.1	33.5	42.0

Q17B. How much do you trust the state government to do what's best for Texans when it comes to health care? A great deal, a fair amount, not very much, or not at all.

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
A great deal	8	8	7
A fair amount	33	31	29
Not very much	34	33	33
Not at all	24	28	32

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
A great deal	5.9	12.3	7.0	8.7	8.2	8.7	6.9	9.9	10.8	6.8	10.5	6.7	10.4	9.3	7.5
A fair amount	42.6	33.5	26.2	33.0	34.3	31.9	30.3	36.2	34.3	33.2	39.3	29.6	31.4	36.9	28.5
Not very much	35.7	30.0	36.3	34.1	34.3	34.0	33.1	37.4	31.6	26.6	34.6	33.0	37.4	34.4	33.7
Not at all	15.8	24.2	30.5	24.2	23.2	25.5	29.6	16.5	23.3	33.5	15.7	30.7	20.7	19.3	30.2

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
A great deal	4.5	10.5	11.3	2.0	7.1	4.7	10.5	10.5	6.3	15.1	3.2	7.2	11.5
A fair amount	27.0	30.6	40.6	19.4	30.9	31.2	30.6	33.6	44.0	43.1	23.3	32.4	39.1
Not very much	38.8	38.4	26.9	36.4	36.4	43.1	38.4	30.6	26.9	24.4	35.0	38.5	27.3
Not at all	29.7	20.5	21.2	42.1	25.5	21.0	20.5	25.3	22.8	17.4	38.5	21.9	22.0

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
A great deal	6.1	10.3	7.2	8.3	8.1	7.9	6.1	12.9	6.7	6.8	10.5	6.3	10.8	9.7	6.8
A fair amount	39.5	28.7	25.0	35.0	34.7	27.4	29.9	31.5	37.4	28.5	41.9	26.7	29.4	36.9	26.4
Not very much	34.5	30.7	34.7	33.4	33.4	33.3	32.8	37.6	27.8	22.1	29.9	34.4	34.9	31.0	35.1
Not at all	19.9	30.4	33.1	23.3	23.8	31.4	31.3	18.0	28.0	42.5	17.7	32.6	24.8	22.4	31.7

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
A great deal	3.4	10.1	11.4	0.4	8.2	2.4	10.1	10.5	7.1	14.7	2.4	5.0	11.4
A fair amount	23.4	28.1	38.7	16.7	28.8	25.9	28.1	31.7	37.5	43.5	18.3	29.5	38.7
Not very much	37.6	37.2	28.2	31.0	37.4	44.8	37.2	32.8	27.7	25.9	33.8	40.0	27.3
Not at all	35.6	24.6	21.7	51.9	25.6	26.8	24.6	25.0	27.7	15.9	45.4	25.5	22.6

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
A great deal	2.9	5.8	9.0	7.0	7.7	6.2	6.5	10.7	3.5	7.4	11.8	5.4	7.5	8.1	6.3
A fair amount	42.1	22.4	25.3	35.3	29.8	28.0	27.7	27.6	32.1	45.3	42.4	25.6	27.2	37.1	24.7
Not very much	31.1	35.3	32.7	30.1	34.2	31.2	32.9	33.9	31.5	25.8	20.6	35.1	35.9	26.7	35.7
Not at all	23.9	36.5	32.9	27.6	28.3	34.6	32.9	27.7	32.9	21.5	25.2	33.9	29.4	28.1	33.4

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
A great deal	1.7	7.7	11.0	0.0	5.1	2.4	7.7	9.6	6.9	14.4	0.0	5.8	10.0
A fair amount	13.0	40.2	39.6	12.5	11.8	14.3	40.2	33.8	34.2	45.8	8.1	24.2	41.6
Not very much	39.6	28.0	27.9	33.5	46.1	45.2	28.0	32.8	29.8	24.3	35.6	39.0	25.9
Not at all	45.8	24.1	21.5	54.0	37.0	38.2	24.1	23.7	29.1	15.5	56.3	31.0	22.5

Q18A. Do you approve or disapprove of the way Donald Trump is handling the issue of health care?

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Approve	30	34	32
Disapprove	53	52	55
Don't Know	17	14	12

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Approve	21.4	31.6	31.1	35.2	34.7	24.9	40.9	21.0	10.9	32.2	23.7	33.3	30.4	29.1	30.4
Disapprove	61.9	48.4	52.3	50.7	50.3	56.0	41.1	61.2	81.0	44.3	55.8	51.9	52.0	51.2	55.5
Don't Know	16.7	20.0	16.6	14.2	15.0	19.1	18.0	17.8	8.0	23.5	20.5	14.9	17.6	19.7	14.0

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Approve	6.7	13.0	62.4	3.2	10.6	6.9	13.0	53.0	48.1	78.4	8.8	18.0	54.4
Disapprove	83.1	61.1	18.6	93.5	73.7	80.6	61.1	23.2	27.7	9.5	82.8	66.2	26.9
Don't Know	10.2	25.9	18.9	3.3	15.7	12.5	25.9	23.8	24.2	12.1	8.4	15.8	18.7

Registered Voters

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than \$40K	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Approve	25.0	35.5	34.6	36.4	37.3	30.0	42.4	21.0	8.4	44.3	30.1	35.6	31.0	36.0	31.7
Disapprove	66.4	47.5	49.9	49.5	49.3	54.8	44.3	60.3	84.6	39.9	55.1	50.4	53.9	48.6	54.8
Don't Know	8.6	17.0	15.5	14.1	13.4	15.2	13.4	18.8	7.1	15.8	14.8	13.9	15.1	15.5	13.5

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Approve	5.5	15.3	64.9	1.3	12.9	3.5	15.3	54.9	51.9	79.1	7.6	18.5	58.2
Disapprove	88.0	56.1	18.6	96.1	74.4	91.2	56.1	22.9	26.8	10.9	86.6	68.4	24.3
Don't Know	6.5	28.6	16.5	2.6	12.6	5.3	28.6	22.2	21.3	10.0	5.8	13.1	17.4

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Approve	14.8	30.7	37.4	34.8	34.1	30.6	41.5	19.7	0.0	32.7	33.1	33.7	25.5	36.0	30.3
Disapprove	70.4	57.4	52.0	50.5	52.6	57.6	45.4	66.7	93.4	52.9	51.3	56.5	54.7	49.6	58.1
Don't Know	14.8	11.9	10.6	14.7	13.3	11.7	13.2	13.7	6.6	14.4	15.6	9.8	19.8	14.4	11.5

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Approve	1.2	15.4	61.8	0.0	6	0.3	15.4	43.2	46.4	80.7	2	13.4	61.8
Disapprove	94.4	58.8	22.0	99.4	79	95.2	58.8	28.7	35.6	9.8	92	76.1	24.2
Don't Know	4.4	25.8	16.2	0.6	15	4.5	25.8	28.1	18.0	9.5	6	10.6	14.0

Q18B. Do you approve or disapprove of the way Republicans in Congress are handling the issue of health care?

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Approve	20	22	22
Disapprove	61	65	67
Don't Know	19	13	11

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Approve	17.8	21.7	20.6	20.9	20.6	20.1	24.9	18.5	7.8	19.0	18.8	20.5	23.0	21.2	19.3
Disapprove	53.8	57.7	65.5	64.9	61.5	59.9	57.2	60.6	79.0	52.3	57.2	64.3	55.1	53.0	69.6
Don't Know	28.4	20.6	13.9	14.1	18.0	20.1	17.8	20.9	13.2	28.7	24.0	15.2	21.9	25.9	11.1

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Approve	7.9	10.0	38.7	4.6	10.0	9.3	10.0	26.4	31.8	51.8	8.6	15.2	34.1
Disapprove	79.3	53.4	46.2	90.5	69.4	76.3	53.4	54.5	50.8	37.5	82.5	69.5	49.4
Don't Know	12.9	36.6	15.1	4.9	20.6	14.4	36.6	19.2	17.4	10.7	9.0	15.3	16.5

Registered Voters

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Approve	20.7	23.3	23.3	20.7	20.7	23.7	25.3	19.0	9.3	28.5	23.0	21.1	25.5	25.3	19.9
Disapprove	66.8	63.3	65.9	63.1	64.6	64.9	63.5	62.9	81.9	54.6	61.5	67.0	60.9	55.7	71.6
Don't Know	12.4	13.3	10.8	16.2	14.7	11.4	11.2	18.0	8.8	16.9	15.5	11.8	13.5	19.1	8.5

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Approve	7.9	10.9	39.0	4.2	12.0	8.2	10.9	26.3	28.0	53.4	6.9	14.2	36.0
Disapprove	85.4	57.4	48.7	93.5	74.5	86.1	57.4	59.5	57.8	36.7	88.0	76.3	49.2
Don't Know	6.8	31.6	12.2	2.3	13.5	5.6	31.6	14.3	14.1	9.9	5.1	9.5	14.9

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Approve	18.8	22.3	25.2	18.0	17.7	25.6	24.8	20.3	6.6	27.4	31.1	18.6	25.1	26.6	19.5
Disapprove	67.9	69.3	67.6	64.4	67.3	67.3	65.1	62.8	88.2	55.9	55.8	71.2	64.1	56.7	72.7
Don't Know	13.3	8.5	7.2	17.6	15.0	7.1	10.0	16.8	5.3	16.8	13.1	10.2	10.9	16.7	7.8

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Approve	5.3	12.0	37.8	4.1	6.0	6.6	12.0	15.4	23.2	58.0	1.7	14.6	37.3
Disapprove	90.0	63.6	49.2	95.0	80.4	87.9	63.6	70.1	58.8	33.2	95.4	77.4	50.6
Don't Know	4.7	24.4	12.9	0.9	13.6	5.6	24.4	14.4	18.0	8.8	2.9	8.0	12.1

Q18C. Do you approve or disapprove of the way Democrats in Congress are handling the issue of health care?

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Approve	19	20	23
Disapprove	58	64	65
Don't Know	23	16	12

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Approve	22.4	20.4	16.3	18.0	17.5	20.6	16.7	18.7	31.7	16.2	21.7	17.8	17.8	16.7	21.9
Disapprove	44.4	57.5	64.9	62.9	63.5	52.5	64.1	56.2	42.6	49.2	49.0	65.3	50.8	53.7	62.9
Don't Know	33.2	22.1	18.9	19.0	19.0	26.9	19.3	25.1	25.6	34.6	29.2	17.0	31.4	29.6	15.3

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Approve	38.8	12.0	3.4	47	38.9	30.6	12.0	2.8	4.4	3.3	42.9	23.9	7.5
Disapprove	38.0	49.3	82.8	36	33.8	43.2	49.3	80.5	78.7	87.2	41.9	54.7	76.4
Don't Know	23.3	38.6	13.7	17	27.3	26.2	38.6	16.7	16.9	9.6	15.2	21.4	16.1

Registered Voters

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than \$40K	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Approve	31.1	21.3	13.9	19.2	18.4	21.7	18	19.8	36.8	15.4	25.6	17.6	21.2	18.9	21.0
Disapprove	52.8	64.9	70.0	63.5	65.7	62.5	70	58.0	42.7	64.1	55.5	69.6	56.4	60.0	67.1
Don't Know	16.2	13.7	16.2	17.2	15.8	15.8	12	22.3	20.5	20.5	18.9	12.9	22.5	21.1	11.8

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Approve	41.8	9.3	4.4	48.6	43.5	32.9	9.3	3.9	5.3	4.1	42.4	24.9	7.1
Disapprove	43.0	57.4	85.3	35.8	40.7	52.8	57.4	82.2	82.8	88.6	47.3	60.9	78.8
Don't Know	15.2	33.2	10.4	15.6	15.8	14.3	33.2	13.9	11.9	7.3	10.3	14.1	14.0

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Approve	48.0	21.1	16.9	24.0	21.2	25.4	20.3	20.1	42.9	27.8	29.1	20.8	27.5	23.9	23.1
Disapprove	33.8	70.2	73.5	59.2	64.0	65.1	69.4	63.1	43.1	54.8	52.2	69.8	56.7	58.6	67.6
Don't Know	18.1	8.7	9.6	16.8	14.8	9.6	10.2	16.8	14.0	17.4	18.8	9.4	15.7	17.5	9.3

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Approve	48.6	19.1	3.4	51.4	51.7	42.7	19.1	7.5	3.5	1.5	50.4	32.1	6.7
Disapprove	35.7	65.2	88.4	35.1	27.3	41.1	65.2	81.6	83.8	94.6	40.1	56.0	85.7
Don't Know	15.7	15.8	8.2	13.5	21.0	16.2	15.8	11.0	12.6	4.0	9.5	11.9	7.5

Q19. Do you approve or disapprove of the way the Texas Legislature is handling the issue of health care?

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Approve	25	25	23
Disapprove	40	42	46
Don't Know	35	33	31

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Approve	27.1	28.6	22.5	20.1	26.3	23.3	24.0	26.9	23.8	19.2	25.9	24.6	22.6	26.0	23.3
Disapprove	32.3	36.7	47.0	42.4	38.8	41.4	38.2	39.1	52.2	37.6	35.8	43.7	36.7	35.9	45.0
Don't Know	40.6	34.7	30.5	37.5	35.0	35.3	37.8	34.0	24.0	43.2	38.4	31.7	40.7	38.0	31.8

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Approve	15.6	21.4	35.8	11.7	19.7	16.1	21.4	30.1	27.5	45.3	13.3	22.2	35.1
Disapprove	56.8	35.6	26.0	74.8	40.5	52.2	35.6	33.9	26.6	20.1	59.6	42.1	30.3
Don't Know	27.6	43.0	38.2	13.5	39.8	31.7	43.0	36.0	45.9	34.6	27.1	35.7	34.5

Registered Voters

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Approve	30.6	30.9	22.2	17.9	25.1	24.7	24.4	26.2	26.2	17.9	27.3	23.8	25.1	27.4	23.0
Disapprove	41.7	34.6	47.7	43.0	39.1	45.1	40.6	41.5	55.1	42.2	34.6	45.6	41.2	37.5	45.7
Don't Know	27.7	34.5	30.1	39.1	35.8	30.2	35.0	32.3	18.7	39.8	38.1	30.6	33.7	35.2	31.3

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Approve	14.8	17.7	36.3	9.6	19.3	16.5	17.7	31.8	24.9	46.2	11.1	20.4	34.5
Disapprove	63.2	41.3	23.6	79.6	44.4	62.1	41.3	29.7	29.0	16.6	63.6	50.4	26.9
Don't Know	22.0	41.0	40.1	10.8	36.3	21.4	41.0	38.5	46.0	37.2	25.2	29.2	38.6

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40K$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Approve	21.1	24.9	25.0	17.3	21.2	23.9	24.4	19.5	20.1	14.4	27.6	23.6	13.5	21.5	23.3
Disapprove	52.0	41.7	45.4	49.2	44.8	47.2	42.1	54.0	58.6	38.8	31.2	49.5	48.4	41.5	48.4
Don't Know	26.9	33.4	29.6	33.5	34.0	28.9	33.6	26.5	21.3	46.8	41.2	27.0	38.2	37.0	28.4

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Approve	9.1	15.1	35.6	6.4	7.5	14.1	15.1	21.9	27.1	47.6	4.1	18.3	34.7
Disapprove	74.1	50.1	21.8	82.6	60.0	69.0	50.1	36.0	21.4	15.5	75.2	55.7	26.2
Don't Know	16.8	34.8	42.6	11.0	32.4	16.9	34.8	42.0	51.5	36.9	20.7	26.0	39.0

Q20. Do you have a favorable or unfavorable impression of Medicare? Would that be somewhat or very (favorable/unfavorable)?

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Very favorable	25	25	27
Somewhat favorable	39	40	40
Somewhat unfavorable	15	15	12
Very unfavorable	6	7	8
Don't know	16	13	12

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $40\mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Very favorable	12.6	24.9	24.2	40.2	22.7	26.4	22.8	27.1	25.0	22.1	27.0	22.2	27.6	21.0	28.7
Somewhat favorable	48.3	33.4	37.7	36.7	43.5	34.3	39.6	38.1	41.5	31.2	36.6	42.8	28.7	39.3	38.2
Somewhat unfavorable	14.6	15.2	15.1	12.6	13.5	15.6	15.2	13.8	13.3	17.2	14.9	14.6	13.7	14.1	15.1
Very unfavorable	4.8	8.3	7.8	2.6	6.5	6.2	7.1	5.3	5.8	7.6	5.0	7.1	6.3	5.5	7.2
Don't know	19.6	18.2	15.3	7.8	13.9	17.5	15.4	15.7	14.5	21.8	16.4	13.3	23.6	20.1	10.7

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very favorable	29.0	17.3	24.3	45.8	19.8	20.0	17.3	21.3	19.5	29.5	34.6	24.0	23.9
Somewhat favorable	41.1	34.3	39.1	31.9	46.7	45.5	34.3	36.9	48.0	34.8	44.1	41.2	35.1
Somewhat unfavorable	11.7	16.3	16.5	7.4	11.3	16.2	16.3	14.4	18.4	16.6	8.8	13.2	19.9
Very unfavorable	4.8	7.9	6.9	9.8	2.1	2.2	7.9	10.6	4.4	6.0	4.1	6.6	6.5
Don't know	13.4	24.2	13.3	5.1	20.1	16.1	24.2	16.8	9.7	13.2	8.3	14.9	14.5

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Very favorable	10.0	21.0	23.4	41.4	22.9	26.4	23.0	27.0	29.1	25.2	29.2	21.5	29.8	22.1	26.7
Somewhat favorable	49.5	39.5	39.2	33.9	43.8	36.1	39.6	40.7	44.8	21.6	39.4	42.4	30.2	39.9	39.8
Somewhat unfavorable	15.0	15.7	15.0	15.4	13.7	16.8	15.2	16.2	9.7	26.0	13.8	16.1	14.5	13.9	16.4
Very unfavorable	12.3	6.6	8.2	2.0	5.9	8.1	7.9	5.2	6.1	9.1	5.6	7.1	8.9	6.1	7.7
Don't know	13.2	17.2	14.2	7.4	13.7	12.7	14.3	10.9	10.4	18.0	11.9	12.8	16.6	18.0	9.5

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very favorable	29.5	17.2	22.9	46.0	23.2	17.3	17.2	19.7	21.6	25.6	30.0	24.8	23.4
Somewhat favorable	45.3	35.5	36.4	36.8	43.4	56.3	35.5	31.3	42.5	35.6	46.0	40.5	36.1
Somewhat unfavorable	9.8	20.5	18.4	5.1	14.2	11.1	20.5	15.3	20.4	18.9	6.8	13.9	20.6
Very unfavorable	4.4	10.5	8.2	7.1	4.2	1.6	10.5	17.8	4.0	5.3	7.3	7.3	6.7
Don't know	10.9	16.3	14.1	5.0	15.0	13.7	16.3	15.9	11.6	14.6	9.9	13.4	13.2

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Very favorable	20.4	19.1	26.5	40.2	26.3	27.7	25.7	37.2	18.9	33.6	32.0	22.6	39.5	24.4	28.4
Somewhat favorable	47.4	48.5	37.4	32.6	43.7	37.6	41.4	38.1	43.8	23.4	39.9	45.3	21.5	34.5	43.5
Somewhat unfavorable	12.5	10.6	14.7	10.6	9.7	14.6	12.9	14.0	5.7	15.7	9.9	12.8	12.9	12.4	12.3
Very unfavorable	8.2	10.7	8.6	2.6	5.4	9.8	7.1	7.9	10.6	7.5	2.7	8.3	10.8	6.8	8.2
Don't know	11.5	11.2	12.8	13.9	14.9	10.3	12.9	2.8	21.1	19.8	15.5	11.0	15.3	22.0	7.6

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very favorable	35.0	17.4	22.6	48.6	11.0	27.6	17.4	23.4	23.5	21.5	41.8	23.4	21.3
Somewhat favorable	43.5	35.2	39.2	37.1	52.1	48.2	35.2	32.8	48.6	35.9	44.9	39.7	38.9
Somewhat unfavorable	4.7	19.0	17.1	1.9	5.8	8.4	19.0	5.9	17.0	22.4	2.5	9.7	19.3
Very unfavorable	5.7	9.4	9.0	7.8	3.6	3.6	9.4	22.5	5.0	5.4	4.5	10.2	8.1
Don't know	11.2	18.9	12.1	4.6	27.5	12.1	18.9	15.4	5.9	14.8	6.5	17.1	12.4

Q21. Do you have a favorable or unfavorable impression of Medicaid? Would that be somewhat or very (favorable/unfavorable)?

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Very favorable	19	17	16
Somewhat favorable	38	38	40
Somewhat unfavorable	14	14	14
Very unfavorable	9	10	10
Don't know	20	21	20

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $40\mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Very favorable	18.8	17.9	19.4	19.8	18.3	19.5	15.0	23.7	20.8	16.6	23.8	15.8	19.5	19.7	18.0
Somewhat favorable	44.7	39.1	34.9	31.0	39.0	36.2	33.9	42.0	42.9	28.0	35.8	39.8	33.2	38.2	36.9
Somewhat unfavorable	16.5	16.3	13.4	10.7	15.9	12.9	16.6	10.5	14.5	20.5	13.9	14.8	13.8	13.2	15.8
Very unfavorable	5.2	9.5	12.8	7.4	8.0	10.4	10.6	9.0	4.5	9.4	7.4	11.1	6.3	6.9	11.9
Don't know	14.8	17.2	19.6	31.2	18.8	21.0	23.9	14.8	17.3	25.5	19.1	18.5	27.2	22.0	17.4

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very favorable	26.2	17.2	12.6	31.0	30.2	18.3	17.2	13.2	12.8	12.1	22.7	20.9	14.7
Somewhat favorable	41.3	33.5	36.1	43.1	40.2	40.4	33.5	34.3	39.1	35.4	50.8	39.4	33.0
Somewhat unfavorable	12.7	12.0	17.5	6.8	12.4	18.6	12.0	18.7	17.2	16.8	10.9	14.4	18.9
Very unfavorable	5.4	10.4	12.4	9.4	2.0	4.1	10.4	13.4	14.2	10.5	5.4	8.3	11.1
Don't know	14.5	26.8	21.4	9.6	15.2	18.6	26.8	20.4	16.7	25.2	10.2	17.1	22.3

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Very favorable	13.1	14.8	19.0	20.2	17.0	17.3	13.8	22.6	22.5	20.4	23.1	14.9	16.4	17.0	17.3
Somewhat favorable	49.4	40.5	35.9	28.2	39.4	36.0	34.8	43.6	46.1	16.7	34.4	39.3	36.5	37.2	38.0
Somewhat unfavorable	13.3	17.4	14.6	9.9	16.1	11.9	15.5	8.3	15.4	29.7	11.9	14.9	13.7	13.0	14.6
Very unfavorable	11.3	9.0	12.6	8.1	8.1	12.6	12.5	8.4	2.5	9.8	7.9	11.8	8.8	7.1	12.9
Don't know	12.9	18.2	17.9	33.6	19.3	22.2	23.4	17.1	13.5	23.4	22.6	19.1	24.7	25.6	17.2

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very favorable	26.2	11.0	11.2	26.9	33.5	19.0	11.0	12.4	11.6	10.3	20.2	18.1	14.0
Somewhat favorable	44.3	33.5	33.1	51.9	37.1	42.4	33.5	28.9	37.6	32.7	49.9	40.0	31.8
Somewhat unfavorable	10.7	11.7	17.7	5.1	13.5	14.2	11.7	18.4	17.0	17.6	10.1	14.3	17.2
Very unfavorable	4.7	14.1	14.2	5.9	4.4	3.8	14.1	16.1	16.8	11.5	8.9	8.5	12.2
Don't know	14.1	29.8	23.8	10.2	11.5	20.6	29.8	24.1	16.9	28.0	10.9	19.0	24.8

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Very favorable	10.6	15.4	20.4	14.8	16.6	16.4	13.1	22.3	21.4	36.0	24.9	13.4	19.9	17.3	16.0
Somewhat favorable	58.3	43.9	35.8	31.3	39.7	39.4	36.2	52.9	46.2	16.6	28.5	44.4	32.2	32.1	43.4
Somewhat unfavorable	8.2	17.2	16.6	8.3	13.8	13.8	16.1	3.7	14.4	16.7	8.1	14.8	15.9	13.5	13.9
Very unfavorable	3.3	10.8	11.2	10.1	8.6	11.1	11.9	7.9	2.6	7.5	4.6	10.9	11.9	6.9	11.5
Don't know	19.6	12.7	16.1	35.5	21.3	19.3	22.8	13.1	15.3	23.2	33.9	16.6	20.1	30.2	15.2

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very favorable	23.7	18.4	10.1	30.4	18.9	16.3	18.4	13.2	9.9	8.7	23.5	15.4	11.8
Somewhat favorable	48.6	30.2	34.1	51.4	46.2	45.9	30.2	28.1	42.3	31.4	51.1	45.2	33.8
Somewhat unfavorable	9.0	10.2	18.5	6.4	13.4	10.6	10.2	9.9	20.0	21.6	7.4	13.0	18.5
Very unfavorable	3.6	16.0	13.8	4.1	2.1	3.6	16.0	15.3	17.8	10.5	7.7	6.2	13.2
Don't know	15.0	25.2	23.5	7.7	19.4	23.7	25.2	33.5	9.9	27.8	10.3	20.3	22.7

Q22. Thinking about the health care system in the United States, how important is [RAN-DOMLY SELECT FROM LIST BELOW]? Very important, somewhat important, not very important, not at all important? How about [RANDOMIZE FROM REMAINDER OF LIST]

Affordability

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Very Important	88	87	89
Somewhat Important	10	10	10
Not Very Important	1	1	0
Not At All Important	2	1	1

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Very Important	87.6	89.1	88.7	84.1	85.2	90.3	85.0	89.5	93.5	87.4	86.8	89.3	84.0	87.3	88.3
Somewhat Important	8.3	9.7	9.5	11.8	11.9	7.5	12.5	7.5	5.3	8.9	9.2	9.5	11.5	8.9	10.6
Not Very Important	0.9	0.7	0.5	2.1	1.0	0.9	1.4	0.4	0.0	2.1	1.4	0.6	1.3	1.3	0.5
Not At All Important	3.1	0.5	1.3	2.0	1.9	1.3	1.0	2.5	1.2	1.6	2.5	0.7	3.2	2.5	0.6

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very Important	92.6	80.1	87.3	93.1	93.6	91.4	80.1	82.6	89.5	89.0	89.7	87.0	89.4
Somewhat Important	6.6	12.8	11.0	6.0	5.8	7.8	12.8	13.9	9.8	9.7	9.2	10.8	9.0
Not Very Important	0.3	1.8	1.1	0.0	0.0	0.8	1.8	1.8	0.0	1.3	0.0	1.2	0.9
Not At All Important	0.5	5.3	0.7	0.9	0.6	0.0	5.3	1.7	0.7	0.0	1.2	1.0	0.7

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Very Important	89.0	86.7	89.0	83.8	84.9	89.3	84.9	89.6	94.1	90.8	84.5	89.4	82.8	86.0	88.1
Somewhat Important	8.0	12.3	9.6	10.3	12.1	8.3	12.8	6.1	5.9	4.9	9.0	9.8	13.5	9.2	10.9
Not Very Important	1.1	0.3	0.9	2.9	1.3	1.3	1.3	1.5	0.0	2.5	3.3	0.3	1.7	2.2	0.5
Not At All Important	2.0	0.7	0.6	2.9	1.7	1.1	1.0	2.8	0.0	1.9	3.2	0.5	2.0	2.6	0.5

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very Important	93.2	78.1	84.9	94.2	93.8	91.5	78.1	78.0	89.2	86.3	89.8	84.8	88.2
Somewhat Important	6.2	11.7	13.2	4.5	6.2	8.0	11.7	18.9	9.7	12.0	8.4	13.1	9.8
Not Very Important	0.2	4.1	1.2	0.0	0.0	0.5	4.1	1.8	0.0	1.7	0.0	2.1	1.0
Not At All Important	0.5	6.0	0.7	1.3	0.0	0.0	6.0	1.3	1.2	0.0	1.8	0.0	1.0

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Very Important	93.3	87.4	90.5	87.1	86.1	91.9	86.1	96	95.6	91.4	86.1	89.7	90.1	87.8	89.8
Somewhat Important	6.7	12.1	8.2	10.4	12.4	7.2	12.4	4	4.4	3.9	10.8	9.9	7.3	11.0	9.0
Not Very Important	0.0	0.2	1.2	0.0	0.7	0.3	0.6	0	0.0	1.8	0.9	0.3	0.8	1.0	0.2
Not At All Important	0.0	0.2	0.1	2.5	0.8	0.6	0.9	0	0.0	2.9	2.2	0.1	1.7	0.2	1.0

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very Important	95.2	87.8	84.4	97.1	88.7	96	87.8	81.0	83.9	86.3	91.9	88.5	88.1
Somewhat Important	4.8	8.5	14.0	2.9	11.3	4	8.5	17.3	13.9	12.5	6.4	10.5	11.5
Not Very Important	0.0	0.6	0.9	0.0	0.0	0	0.6	1.3	0.0	1.3	0.0	1.1	0.3
Not At All Important	0.0	3.1	0.8	0.0	0.0	0	3.1	0.4	2.2	0.0	1.7	0.0	0.1

Quality

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Very Important	86	89	92
Somewhat Important	12	10	7
Not Very Important	1	1	0
Not At All Important	1	0	0

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Very Important	78.6	88.9	89.4	86.7	84.0	88.6	88.1	82.4	91.9	85.8	83.3	88.5	85.0	85.3	87.5
Somewhat Important	19.5	9.9	9.5	11.0	14.7	9.7	10.4	16.2	6.9	10.6	15.2	10.3	11.8	12.9	11.2
Not Very Important	0.8	1.2	0.4	2.0	0.6	1.4	1.1	1.0	0.0	2.1	0.3	0.8	3.2	0.8	1.2
Not At All Important	1.1	0.0	0.7	0.4	0.8	0.4	0.4	0.4	1.2	1.4	1.1	0.4	0.0	1.0	0.1

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very Important	88.6	79.5	87.9	93.4	87.0	85.3	79.5	84.6	83.8	92.8	87.1	85.3	90.9
Somewhat Important	10.6	16.2	11.3	5.7	12.0	14.4	16.2	13.3	15.4	7.2	11.2	14.3	7.6
Not Very Important	0.1	2.9	0.8	0.0	0.4	0.0	2.9	1.8	0.8	0.0	0.0	0.4	1.2
Not At All Important	0.6	1.3	0.1	0.9	0.6	0.4	1.3	0.3	0.0	0.0	1.7	0.0	0.3

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Very Important	85.7	90.9	90.7	86.4	84.9	92.4	90.9	82.5	94.1	88.4	85.8	90.6	86.4	87.2	90.0
Somewhat Important	13.3	8.0	8.3	10.2	13.5	5.9	7.9	14.7	5.9	8.5	12.9	8.2	9.7	11.0	8.5
Not Very Important	0.0	1.1	0.5	3.5	0.9	1.6	0.9	2.3	0.0	2.5	0.5	0.9	3.9	1.0	1.5
Not At All Important	1.1	0.0	0.6	0.0	0.8	0.0	0.3	0.6	0.0	0.6	0.8	0.3	0.0	0.8	0.0

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very Important	92.5	80.5	88.3	94.4	92.1	90.8	80.5	82.7	86.5	92.7	91.1	87.7	90.7
Somewhat Important	7.0	11.5	11.2	4.3	7.9	9.2	11.5	15.3	13.5	7.3	7.0	12.0	7.7
Not Very Important	0.0	6.9	0.5	0.0	0.0	0.0	6.9	1.8	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.3	1.5
Not At All Important	0.5	1.1	0.0	1.3	0.0	0.0	1.1	0.2	0.0	0.0	1.9	0.0	0.0

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Very Important	91.8	93.4	91.8	91.7	88.8	95.4	92.2	88.1	98.2	91.1	83.7	94.4	92.7	93.1	91.8
Somewhat Important	8.2	6.4	7.7	7.2	10.2	4.6	7.2	11.9	1.8	6.0	16.3	5.4	4.8	6.7	7.5
Not Very Important	0.0	0.2	0.4	1.1	1.0	0.0	0.6	0.0	0.0	1.8	0.0	0.1	2.5	0.2	0.6
Not At All Important	0.0	0.0	0.1	0.0	0.1	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	1.1	0.0	0.1	0.0	0.0	0.1

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very Important	94.6	91.3	90.5	98	89.1	92.3	91.3	85.4	89.3	93.8	93.5	91.6	93.5
Somewhat Important	5.4	5.5	9.1	2	10.9	7.7	5.5	12.9	10.7	6.2	6.5	7.7	6.4
Not Very Important	0.0	3.1	0.3	0	0.0	0.0	3.1	1.3	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.6	0.0
Not At All Important	0.0	0.0	0.1	0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.4	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.1

Access

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Very Important	84	85	90
Somewhat Important	14	13	9
Not Very Important	1	1	1
Not At All Important	1	1	0

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Very Important	81.8	83.0	85.8	82.3	81.6	85.3	84.3	81.2	89.7	79.3	81.3	84.5	84.9	83.3	83.7
Somewhat Important	14.1	15.3	12.5	15.4	15.7	12.6	13.2	16.8	8.7	16.1	16.6	13.4	10.9	13.6	14.8
Not Very Important	0.8	1.5	1.0	2.0	1.0	1.5	1.5	1.0	0.0	3.2	0.5	1.7	1.4	1.4	1.1
Not At All Important	3.3	0.3	0.7	0.4	1.7	0.6	1.0	1.0	1.7	1.4	1.6	0.4	2.7	1.7	0.4

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very Important	85.3	85.9	80.3	91.3	78.7	84.7	85.9	79.4	79.3	81.7	87.0	83.9	83.7
Somewhat Important	12.0	11.2	17.9	7.4	15.1	14.1	11.2	17.9	18.8	17.3	10.2	15.1	14.7
Not Very Important	0.6	2.3	1.3	0.0	1.8	0.3	2.3	1.4	1.9	0.7	0.9	0.7	1.3
Not At All Important	2.0	0.6	0.5	1.3	4.3	0.9	0.6	1.3	0.0	0.3	1.8	0.3	0.4

Registered Voters

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Very Important	80.8	88.1	85.1	84.3	82.0	87.6	87.2	78.5	92.3	73.7	79.3	87.1	85.2	83.0	86.3
Somewhat Important	16.1	10.8	13.0	12.7	15.5	10.5	10.3	19.5	7.7	23.2	18.0	11.2	11.5	13.8	12.3
Not Very Important	0.0	1.1	1.5	3.0	1.2	1.7	1.7	1.4	0.0	2.5	1.2	1.4	2.1	1.9	1.2
Not At All Important	3.0	0.0	0.5	0.0	1.3	0.2	0.9	0.6	0.0	0.6	1.5	0.3	1.1	1.3	0.3

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very Important	86.6	88.2	82.2	93.2	82.1	83.3	88.2	80.0	79.8	85.1	86.8	85.7	84.7
Somewhat Important	11.7	8.0	15.8	5.5	14.1	16.2	8.0	17.0	18.4	13.4	10.3	13.2	13.8
Not Very Important	0.7	3.9	1.4	0.0	1.7	0.5	3.9	1.2	1.8	1.1	0.9	0.8	1.3
Not At All Important	1.1	0.0	0.6	1.3	2.1	0.0	0.0	1.8	0.0	0.3	2.0	0.3	0.2

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Very Important	85.2	91.1	92.1	85.9	85.3	93.3	88.2	88.6	98.2	87.1	75.6	92.8	91.5	86.2	91.2
Somewhat Important	14.8	8.6	6.6	11.6	13.6	5.5	10.2	11.4	1.8	10.0	22.7	6.3	6.8	13.1	7.4
Not Very Important	0.0	0.2	0.9	2.5	0.7	1.2	1.4	0.0	0.0	1.8	1.7	0.6	1.7	0.6	1.1
Not At All Important	0.0	0.0	0.5	0.0	0.4	0.0	0.2	0.0	0.0	1.1	0.0	0.3	0.0	0.0	0.3

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very Important	91.7	94.0	86.7	96.8	87.5	86.3	94.0	83.8	82.7	90.8	90.4	90.9	89.0
Somewhat Important	8.3	2.9	11.6	3.2	12.5	13.7	2.9	15.8	16.3	6.5	9.6	8.9	9.2
Not Very Important	0.0	3.1	1.3	0.0	0.0	0.0	3.1	0.0	1.0	2.1	0.0	0.2	1.4
Not At All Important	0.0	0.0	0.4	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.4	0.0	0.6	0.0	0.0	0.4

Q22A. And which do you think is the most important thing for the health care system in the United States among...

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Access	25	27	28
Affordability	46	43	42
Quality	22	24	25
Don't know	7	7	5

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Access	37.6	24.3	18.4	20.6	26.6	22.9	25.4	26.2	19.7	19.8	21.7	26.5	25.0	22.7	27.1
Affordability	38.4	47.6	52.5	43.5	44.7	48.1	42.8	50.3	48.9	46.2	51.1	45.3	39.6	47.3	45.4
Quality	21.4	20.5	22.0	24.8	22.4	21.5	25.1	16.5	24.0	27.4	17.7	24.1	23.8	21.0	23.1
Don't know	2.7	7.6	7.1	11.0	6.4	7.4	6.7	7.1	7.4	6.6	9.5	4.0	11.6	9.0	4.4

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Access	30.0	21.8	21.2	29.6	19.1	39.0	21.8	21.4	25.9	17.9	32.5	28.6	18.1
Affordability	48.6	51.5	41.3	47.4	55.9	43.9	51.5	36.0	47.4	40.9	46.0	49.1	45.1
Quality	16.5	14.7	31.6	15.7	21.4	13.5	14.7	33.4	21.8	36.8	15.7	16.0	31.2
Don't know	4.9	12.0	6.0	7.3	3.5	3.6	12.0	9.3	4.9	4.4	5.8	6.3	5.6

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Access	40.1	34.0	19.6	19.8	26.6	27.3	30.0	24.1	18.9	15.3	22.8	30.3	20.6	22.0	30.7
Affordability	37.1	37.9	50.6	41.3	43.8	41.8	37.2	52.1	53.7	37.2	47.4	41.5	40.0	45.4	40.7
Quality	20.2	23.2	24.0	26.3	24.2	23.1	26.6	16.3	21.7	37.7	18.4	24.8	27.8	23.6	23.7
Don't know	2.6	4.9	5.7	12.7	5.5	7.7	6.2	7.5	5.7	9.8	11.3	3.4	11.6	9.0	4.8

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Access	33.1	24.1	22.4	31.1	24.5	42.8	24.1	22.8	25.7	20.2	38.3	31.1	18.7
Affordability	45.7	44.8	39.4	48.1	51.9	37.8	44.8	30.7	44.0	41.6	39.6	46.0	42.0
Quality	16.7	14.4	33.1	13.9	21.1	15.8	14.4	37.1	28.6	33.6	17.2	16.6	32.6
Don't know	4.5	16.7	5.1	6.9	2.5	3.6	16.7	9.4	1.8	4.6	5.0	6.3	6.8

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Access	36.3	39.7	20.4	21.0	26.9	28.7	27.0	32.3	30.0	15.6	22.6	33.3	11.5	22.8	30.4
Affordability	40.7	33.9	49.2	42.3	42.1	42.4	35.9	58.4	51.6	52.9	51.0	36.2	57.1	50.6	37.9
Quality	23.0	24.0	25.7	27.3	27.3	23.4	32.2	9.3	10.1	23.7	18.6	28.0	21.6	23.1	26.4
Don't know	0.0	2.3	4.7	9.3	3.7	5.5	4.9	0.0	8.3	7.8	7.7	2.5	9.8	3.4	5.2

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Access	37.6	27.3	19.9	33.6	29.6	47.9	27.3	19.3	23.2	18.0	47.1	32.4	17.6
Affordability	43.8	60.9	36.8	43.1	57.3	37.4	60.9	33.3	38.6	37.3	31.2	45.2	41.7
Quality	13.4	6.6	39.3	15.6	12.0	10.7	6.6	39.7	35.0	41.9	19.2	15.6	37.1
Don't know	5.3	5.2	4.0	7.7	1.2	4.0	5.2	7.7	3.2	2.7	2.4	6.8	3.6

Q23. How important is it that we reduce the number of Texans who do not have health insurance? Very important, somewhat important, not very important, or not at all important.

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Very important	64	64	68
Somewhat important	26	25	23
Not very important	4	5	6
Not at all important	6	5	4

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Very important	64.4	60.9	65.3	64.7	57.6	69.8	56.9	69.8	75.2	59.7	65.1	63.5	62.2	61.9	66.0
Somewhat important	28.9	23.9	25.4	28.1	31.5	21.2	31.6	21.9	18.2	27.6	26.2	26.7	25.0	26.1	26.5
Not very important	3.2	6.6	4.0	2.9	4.2	4.4	5.8	2.4	2.2	8.2	2.8	5.1	4.6	4.2	4.4
Not at all important	3.6	8.6	5.3	4.3	6.7	4.6	5.8	5.9	4.5	4.5	5.9	4.7	8.2	7.8	3.1

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very important	79.0	62.3	49.5	84.5	80.2	72.6	62.3	51.4	51.1	47.1	77.8	69.6	50.2
Somewhat important	15.4	23.8	38.6	11.3	12.4	21.9	23.8	32.0	41.3	41.4	14.7	22.3	36.8
Not very important	3.0	4.2	5.7	2.0	4.8	2.4	4.2	6.4	4.2	6.2	1.4	3.7	6.8
Not at all important	2.6	9.8	6.2	2.2	2.6	3.1	9.8	10.2	3.4	5.3	6.2	4.4	6.2

Registered Voters

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Very important	70.4	61.2	63.8	64.1	59.3	69.2	58.5	72.1	84.8	54.0	64.7	65.7	58.6	60.8	67.1
Somewhat important	24.9	23.8	26.3	26.6	30.0	21.3	30.1	19.3	10.3	33.1	27.0	23.7	30.0	26.0	25.1
Not very important	1.1	9.1	3.3	4.6	4.0	5.3	6.1	2.2	1.3	7.4	1.1	5.9	5.8	4.2	5.0
Not at all important	3.6	5.9	6.6	4.7	6.7	4.3	5.3	6.4	3.7	5.6	7.2	4.7	5.6	9.0	2.8

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very important	82.0	65.0	48.4	86.9	77.3	80.9	65.0	47.6	48.4	48.9	80.3	71.9	50.7
Somewhat important	12.9	20.7	38.5	10.4	15.0	13.6	20.7	35.3	40.4	39.1	13.4	21.0	34.3
Not very important	2.9	2.6	6.9	0.4	4.8	4.0	2.6	6.9	6.3	7.3	0.3	3.6	8.2
Not at all important	2.2	11.7	6.2	2.3	3.0	1.4	11.7	10.3	4.8	4.8	5.9	3.5	6.8

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $40K$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Very important	86.7	68.4	64.5	62.0	62.2	72.3	58.7	82.1	94.3	69.7	70.7	67.3	65.1	64.4	69.1
Somewhat important	13.3	17.6	26.2	29.6	27.8	19.0	28.4	17.9	3.9	16.3	25.2	22.0	25.6	28.1	20.6
Not very important	0.0	10.5	3.4	5.9	4.6	6.6	7.7	0.0	0.9	10.1	1.4	7.3	3.7	3.9	6.5
Not at all important	0.0	3.5	5.8	2.5	5.4	2.1	5.1	0.0	0.9	3.9	2.8	3.5	5.6	3.6	3.7

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Very important	90.0	74.0	47.4	90.8	91.7	87.7	74.0	49.9	48.3	45.7	84.5	80.8	49.6
Somewhat important	8.6	17.6	36.4	7.6	8.3	10.2	17.6	33.1	37.9	37.1	13.1	14.3	33.9
Not very important	0.3	4.6	10.4	0.0	0.0	0.8	4.6	4.4	10.4	13.1	0.0	2.4	11.0
Not at all important	1.2	3.8	5.8	1.6	0.0	1.2	3.8	12.7	3.4	4.1	2.4	2.5	5.5

Q24. Who do you think is most responsible for reducing the number of Texans who do not have health insurance?

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
The federal government	28	30	36
The state government	24	22	22
Local governments	4	4	3
Private industry	10	12	10
Individuals	22	22	22
Don't know	13	10	7

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
The federal government	26.9	26.9	30.7	28.3	28.6	28.2	29.1	25.8	34.1	28.1	24.6	32.6	21.3	26.9	30.2
The state government	29.2	20.2	22.8	22.4	21.8	25.2	20.3	27.5	27.4	16.4	25.4	22.1	24.5	23.7	23.3
Local governments	3.5	3.9	5.1	2.3	3.6	4.2	3.4	4.6	4.4	2.9	5.3	2.9	4.5	4.7	3.0
Private industry	9.9	9.5	8.9	11.4	10.5	9.0	12.0	6.1	10.5	12.5	9.5	11.0	5.3	8.4	11.3
Individuals	19.9	26.2	21.2	17.6	26.2	17.2	23.3	22.2	12.3	22.3	15.5	24.9	23.2	21.0	22.2
Don't know	10.6	13.4	11.3	17.9	9.4	16.2	11.8	13.9	11.2	17.9	19.6	6.5	21.2	15.3	10.0

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
The federal government	39.8	18.7	22.6	43.8	33.2	41.1	18.7	16.3	31.0	21.4	38.0	34.1	22.3
The state government	28.3	26.1	17.3	27.8	35.2	23.1	26.1	16.7	17.5	17.5	29.7	23.3	20.4
Local governments	3.6	6.1	3.0	4.5	1.6	4.2	6.1	2.1	3.1	3.6	2.1	4.1	5.0
Private industry	8.0	9.2	11.8	8.3	7.0	8.6	9.2	16.9	7.0	11.4	7.9	8.5	13.2
Individuals	9.7	14.3	37.7	2.6	11.2	15.5	14.3	41.3	30.4	39.9	15.1	17.8	29.7
Don't know	10.6	25.7	7.7	13.0	11.7	7.5	25.7	6.7	10.9	6.2	7.3	12.1	9.3

Registered Voters

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
The federal government	31.3	29.5	30.4	30.3	31.2	29.4	30.8	25.9	40.5	30.0	31.6	32.9	17.9	29.6	30.8
The state government	30.0	20.1	22.2	19.4	19.9	24.7	20.2	26.9	27.0	12.1	24.3	21.3	23.6	20.7	23.7
Local governments	3.6	4.3	4.0	3.3	3.0	4.6	3.5	4.8	3.4	3.6	4.2	2.9	7.0	4.5	3.3
Private industry	15.8	12.4	10.1	9.8	11.1	12.1	12.8	8.6	8.9	22.9	10.4	12.6	10.0	10.1	12.8
Individuals	13.8	27.3	25.2	19.2	27.4	17.3	24.5	20.6	12.8	18.9	14.6	24.0	28.0	23.0	21.6
Don't know	5.6	6.4	8.2	18.0	7.3	11.8	8.2	13.3	7.3	12.4	15.0	6.4	13.5	12.1	7.7

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
The federal government	41.3	22.7	23.0	48.9	33.1	40.3	22.7	12.3	31.2	24.1	36.2	36.9	23.4
The state government	28.8	23.8	16.2	24.8	34.4	28.2	23.8	10.9	18.0	18.2	30.8	21.6	18.6
Local governments	4.0	7.5	2.4	2.8	1.6	7.4	7.5	3.7	0.5	2.8	2.9	4.2	3.6
Private industry	9.1	12.6	13.6	8.5	8.0	10.7	12.6	24.0	8.8	10.5	11.8	10.7	13.1
Individuals	7.1	16.5	37.7	2.5	9.4	10.1	16.5	43.8	31.8	37.9	11.7	16.5	31.8
Don't know	9.7	16.8	7.1	12.5	13.5	3.3	16.8	5.3	9.7	6.6	6.6	10.0	9.6

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
The federal government	41.5	39.0	34.6	30.4	34.1	37.0	33.5	35.9	44.4	43.2	28.2	39.8	26.7	33.3	36.8
The state government	21.1	22.0	22.3	23.5	19.8	24.6	22.1	22.4	26.2	12.6	27.4	22.1	17.8	18.3	24.4
Local governments	8.2	1.7	2.8	1.4	1.9	3.5	3.2	1.4	1.8	3.4	3.5	2.5	3.0	3.6	2.3
Private industry	17.7	10.5	10.6	6.2	13.4	7.6	10.1	14.0	9.2	2.2	14.6	9.2	10.3	14.0	8.5
Individuals	8.2	24.2	22.3	24.5	24.7	19.1	26.6	15.1	5.3	19.4	12.6	22.3	29.3	21.0	22.1
Don't know	3.3	2.6	7.4	14.1	6.1	8.2	4.5	11.2	13.1	19.2	13.7	4.0	12.9	9.9	5.8

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
The federal government	48.6	32.4	25.5	59.2	28.6	43.7	32.4	18.6	30.6	25.4	51.8	39.4	25.9
The state government	22.5	33.6	19.7	16.8	23.1	30.9	33.6	19.7	23.5	17.2	20.4	27.1	19.7
Local governments	3.4	7.6	1.1	2.3	5.2	4.2	7.6	1.4	0.0	1.7	3.3	4.6	0.5
Private industry	10.3	8.9	10.7	7.5	5.2	17.5	8.9	16.4	8.7	9.3	9.2	11.4	10.1
Individuals	5.1	13.4	37.4	1.7	20.3	1.8	13.4	39.9	30.7	40.6	7.5	8.5	38.8
Don't know	10.0	4.1	5.6	12.6	17.5	1.9	4.1	4.0	6.5	5.7	7.8	9.0	5.1

$\mathbf{Q25}$. Do you think it is the responsibility of the federal government to make sure all Americans have health care coverage, or is that not the responsibility of the federal government?

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Yes, government responsibility	54	52	54
No, not government responsibility	46	48	46

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Yes, government responsibility	65.8	50.7	48.9	55.6	49.2	59.4	47.1	56.8	72	62.5	60.4	51.1	52.7	55.4	53.2
No, not government responsibility	34.2	49.3	51.1	44.4	50.8	40.6	52.9	43.2	28	37.5	39.6	48.9	47.3	44.6	46.8

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes, government responsibility	79	56.7	28.4	93.5	74.6	68.4	56.7	31.1	34.2	22.7	84.3	61.7	33.6
No. not government responsibility	21	43.3	71.6	6.5	25.4	31.6	43.3	68.9	65.8	77.3	15.7	38.3	66.4

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Yes, government responsibility	68.9	45.3	45.4	55.2	48.4	55.3	46.1	56.5	79.1	47.3	58.6	49.8	49.4	51.2	52.5
No, not government responsibility	31.1	54.7	54.6	44.8	51.6	44.7	53.9	43.5	20.9	52.7	41.4	50.2	50.6	48.8	47.5

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes, government responsibility	79.9	55.2	25.8	92.1	68.1	77	55.2	24.7	32.1	22.6	83.3	61.4	29.8
No, not government responsibility	20.1	44.8	74.2	7.9	31.9	23	44.8	75.3	67.9	77.4	16.7	38.6	70.2

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Yes, government responsibility	77	49.4	47.6	59.2	47	60.9	46.4	64.2	81.1	62.3	58.6	52.8	55.9	51.7	55.6
No, not government responsibility	23	50.6	52.4	40.8	53	39.1	53.6	35.8	18.9	37.7	41.4	47.2	44.1	48.3	44.4

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes, government responsibility	87.5	63.8	24.7	95.5	75.9	81.7	63.8	25.5	31	20.1	89.9	71.1	25.4
No, not government responsibility	12.5	36.2	75.3	4.5	24.1	18.3	36.2	74.5	69	79.9	10.1	28.9	74.6

Q26A. [ASK IF Q25 = Yes, government responsibility] Which of the following is closer to your opinion, health insurance should...

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Single national health insurance system	46	47	49
Private insurance companies and government programs	43	45	44
Don't know	11	8	7

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Single national health insurance system	46.8	47.8	45.3	43.4	49.9	42.8	49.0	48.2	35.0	40.2	42.2	47.4	51.4	46.6	45.2
Private insurance companies and government programs	40.1	40.7	47.0	43.4	40.2	45.1	42.5	39.3	52.2	44.8	43.1	44.6	36.0	40.5	45.8
Don't know	13.0	11.5	7.7	13.2	9.9	12.1	8.6	12.5	12.8	15.0	14.7	8.1	12.6	12.9	9.0

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Single national health insurance system	51.3	43.6	33.9	52.6	52.5	48.6	43.6	32.6	31.8	37.3	64.7	39.0	40.4
Private insurance companies and government programs	41.0	33.3	59.3	40.5	38.9	43.5	33.3	56.7	63.8	57.1	31.8	49.9	49.0
Don't know	7.7	23.2	6.8	7.0	8.5	8.0	23.2	10.7	4.4	5.6	3.5	11.1	10.6

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40K$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	${\bf NoCollege}$	College
Single national health insurance system	52.9	45.4	37.9	51.9	50.8	43.3	47.3	53.8	31.0	36.2	44.2	46.2	53.2	48.1	45.6
Private insurance companies and government programs	41.2	47.8	51.6	40.5	42.4	48.0	47.1	34.4	62.0	48.4	46.3	46.7	38.6	43.5	46.9
Don't know	5.9	6.8	10.6	7.7	6.9	8.8	5.6	11.8	6.9	15.5	9.5	7.1	8.1	8.4	7.6

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Single national health insurance system	51.9	50.5	29.3	57.3	48.9	47.4	50.5	32.9	27.3	28.7	59.6	40.6	35.7
Private insurance companies and government programs	40.1	34.7	68.0	36.7	44.6	41.1	34.7	64.3	69.0	69.5	35.1	50.8	58.4
Don't know	7.9	14.8	2.7	6.0	6.5	11.5	14.8	2.8	3.7	1.8	5.4	8.6	5.9

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Single national health insurance system	49.3	47.6	37.9	62.5	57.4	42.8	50.7	65.0	28.8	35.7	54.0	46.2	52.8	58.0	44.4
Private insurance companies and government programs	44.4	46.0	52.3	31.8	37.9	48.2	42.2	22.2	69.1	58.9	38.5	46.6	40.0	36.7	47.4
Don't know	6.3	6.3	9.7	5.8	4.7	9.0	7.1	12.8	2.2	5.5	7.6	7.1	7.2	5.2	8.2

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Single national health insurance system	55.2	51.4	28.5	58.7	49.6	51.9	51.4	32.8	31.4	23.0	61.1	44.0	35.2
Private insurance companies and government programs	36.5	40.5	67.8	35.4	47.4	33.0	40.5	67.2	62.5	73.6	29.5	50.2	61.7
Don't know	8.3	8.1	3.7	5.9	3.1	15.1	8.1	0.0	6.2	3.4	9.4	5.8	3.1

Q26B. [ASK IF Q25 = No, not government responsibility] Which of the following is closer to your opinion, the government should...

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Not be involved in providing health insurance	11	12	15
Continue programs like Medicare and Medicaid	84	82	79
Don't know	5	5	6

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Not be involved in providing health insurance	6.1	12.6	11.1	11.4	12.2	8.9	13.5	8.4	3.2	6.7	5.2	12.4	14.8	8.8	12.8
Continue programs like Medicare and Medicaid	86.7	85.2	82.4	82.4	83.3	84.7	80.9	87.8	88.4	84.3	86.0	83.9	79.9	84.0	83.9
Don't know	7.2	2.2	6.5	6.1	4.5	6.4	5.6	3.8	8.4	9.1	8.8	3.6	5.3	7.2	3.3

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Not be involved in providing health insurance	1.9	4.9	15.3	0	0.0	3.5	4.9	15.4	7.9	19.4	9.4	3.5	15.5
Continue programs like Medicare and Medicaid	95.7	85.5	79.9	100	93.1	96.5	85.5	80.5	87.7	75.2	84.5	92.0	79.3
Don't know	2.4	9.5	4.7	0	6.9	0.0	9.5	4.1	4.3	5.3	6.0	4.5	5.2

Registered Voters

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Not be involved in providing health insurance	13.6	15.6	10.8	10.8	14.2	10.7	14.2	7.7	0	28.3	9.0	13.7	12.6	10.7	13.8
Continue programs like Medicare and Medicaid	86.4	81.2	82.2	81.8	80.8	84.0	81.1	85.1	100	65.8	82.1	82.3	82.6	81.3	83.1
Don't know	0.0	3.2	7.0	7.3	5.1	5.3	4.8	7.2	0	5.9	9.0	4.0	4.8	8.0	3.1

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Not be involved in providing health insurance	2.0	8.1	15.9	0	0.0	5.3	8.1	19.6	9.1	17.6	14.2	4.5	16.2
Continue programs like Medicare and Medicaid	93.5	85.7	78.9	100	90.6	94.7	85.7	78.0	84.7	76.1	80.6	92.1	77.7
Don't know	4.4	6.2	5.2	0	9.4	0.0	6.2	2.4	6.1	6.2	5.2	3.4	6.1

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40\mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Not be involved in providing health insurance	0	21.0	11.5	18.6	17.3	13	16.2	17.6	0	9.6	7.3	14.6	27.1	16.5	14.7
Continue programs like Medicare and Medicaid	100	75.2	81.3	74.7	79.0	79	78.3	75.0	100	78.3	82.1	81.6	64.4	77.0	80.1
Don't know	0	3.8	7.2	6.7	3.7	8	5.5	7.4	0	12.2	10.6	3.8	8.5	6.5	5.2

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Not be involved in providing health insurance	0	3.3	18.8	0	0	0	3.3	21.1	11.3	22.0	0	10.5	18.3
Continue programs like Medicare and Medicaid	100	88.0	75.2	100	100	100	88.0	73.0	84.5	70.7	100	87.9	74.5
Don't know	0	8.7	6.1	0	0	0	8.7	5.9	4.2	7.2	0	1.5	7.2

Q27. Which of the following is closer to your opinion when it comes to vaccines. . .

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
The benefits outweigh the risks	76	78	80
The risks outweigh the benefits	13	12	12
Don't know	11	9	9

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
The benefits outweigh the risks	76.7	73.5	73.6	80.8	73.7	77.4	81.9	73.6	56.6	74.0	69.3	82.0	65.7	69.4	82.7
The risks outweigh the benefits	13.2	13.0	16.2	7.2	14.8	11.4	9.9	14.8	23.0	7.7	11.4	12.5	19.3	14.4	11.6
Don't know	10.1	13.6	10.1	11.9	11.5	11.2	8.2	11.5	20.4	18.3	19.3	5.5	14.9	16.2	5.7

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
The benefits outweigh the risks	81.1	66.3	75.3	79	79.1	84.8	66.3	70.5	82.4	74.0	88.1	78.7	71.6
The risks outweigh the benefits	9.3	13.7	16.5	12	8.5	7.3	13.7	17.3	12.5	18.6	7.2	12.1	16.0
Don't know	9.6	20.0	8.2	9	12.5	7.9	20.0	12.3	5.1	7.4	4.7	9.3	12.3

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
The benefits outweigh the risks	83.5	77.9	76.3	77.6	76.5	80.0	82.7	75.5	58.0	76.6	69.8	84.6	67.3	71.5	83.5
The risks outweigh the benefits	11.6	12.1	15.4	8.4	12.6	11.9	10.2	13.0	24.8	7.3	12.2	10.8	18.0	12.8	11.8
Don't know	4.9	10.0	8.3	14.0	10.9	8.1	7.1	11.5	17.2	16.0	18.0	4.6	14.7	15.8	4.7

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
The benefits outweigh the risks	82.2	67.9	78.3	82.4	81.8	82.4	67.9	77.9	79.2	78.0	87.2	81.1	74.2
The risks outweigh the benefits	8.6	16.0	14.2	10.8	7.3	7.5	16.0	12.9	14.5	14.7	10.9	10.5	13.8
Don't know	9.1	16.2	7.5	6.8	10.9	10.1	16.2	9.1	6.3	7.3	1.8	8.4	12.0

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
The benefits outweigh the risks	82.7	78.1	80.4	78.4	77.2	81.7	81.3	85.3	62.8	78.7	65.9	85.5	70.3	71.3	83.7
The risks outweigh the benefits	7.7	11.4	13.9	11.0	11.9	11.6	11.0	11.8	17.5	6.4	14.9	9.1	19.1	14.9	10.2
Don't know	9.6	10.5	5.7	10.7	10.9	6.7	7.8	3.0	19.7	14.9	19.3	5.4	10.6	13.8	6.1

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
The benefits outweigh the risks	82.4	66.3	80.1	78.7	84.8	86.5	66.3	86.6	80.6	76.7	85.7	83.6	76
The risks outweigh the benefits	9.0	20.4	12.2	10.8	7.7	7.1	20.4	4.1	13.4	15.0	13.1	6.5	14
Don't know	8.6	13.3	7.7	10.5	7.4	6.4	13.3	9.3	5.9	8.2	1.2	9.9	10

Q28. And which of the following is closer to your opinion when it comes to vaccines...

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Parents should be able to decide NOT to vaccinate their children	16	17	19
Healthy children should be required to be vaccinated	78	78	77
Don't know	5	5	5

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Parents should be able to decide NOT to vaccinate their children	8.9	19.8	19.9	14.0	17.1	15.5	16.1	15.1	20.1	19.0	13.5	17.3	19.2	16.5	16.2
Healthy children should be required to be vaccinated	86.1	74.7	75.3	78.7	78.5	77.9	77.5	82.4	71.4	70.4	79.5	78.4	74.0	77.4	79.1
Don't know	5.0	5.5	4.8	7.4	4.4	6.6	6.4	2.6	8.5	10.6	7.0	4.2	6.8	6.1	4.7

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Parents should be able to decide NOT to vaccinate their children	12.0	18.0	19.6	11.0	15.5	10.3	18.0	21.6	15.6	21.0	9.9	12.5	22.7
Healthy children should be required to be vaccinated	84.4	73.1	74.8	87.6	80.8	84.3	73.1	69.6	82.3	73.5	87.1	81.7	74.0
Don't know	3.5	8.8	5.6	1.5	3.7	5.4	8.8	8.8	2.1	5.6	3.0	5.8	3.2

Registered Voters

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Parents should be able to decide NOT to vaccinate their children	10.7	20.8	20.2	13.6	16.5	17.6	16.1	17.9	20.5	18.7	14.9	17.0	20.9	18	16.3
Healthy children should be required to be vaccinated	88.3	74.3	75.6	79.0	78.9	77.9	78.5	80.0	75.2	70.9	79.3	79.9	70.9	76	80.2
Don't know	1.1	4.9	4.2	7.4	4.6	4.5	5.4	2.1	4.2	10.4	5.9	3.1	8.2	6	3.5

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Parents should be able to decide NOT to vaccinate their children	13.6	21.2	18.8	9.9	20.4	11.4	21.2	20.2	20.5	16.9	11.8	12.8	22.5
Healthy children should be required to be vaccinated	82.6	75.0	75.7	88.4	74.8	83.3	75.0	70.8	77.5	77.5	85.8	82.7	73.3
Don't know	3.8	3.8	5.5	1.7	4.8	5.2	3.8	9.0	2.0	5.7	2.4	4.5	4.2

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Parents should be able to decide NOT to vaccinate their children	16.8	22.0	18.7	15.2	18.8	18.4	17.0	16.8	25.3	31.7	26.5	15.5	22.6	22.8	16.4
Healthy children should be required to be vaccinated	79.8	73.0	76.6	80.2	76.1	77.5	78.6	80.2	67.6	60.7	66.8	81.3	69.4	71.4	79.6
Don't know	3.3	4.9	4.7	4.7	5.2	4.1	4.4	3.0	7.0	7.6	6.7	3.2	8.0	5.9	4.0

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Parents should be able to decide NOT to vaccinate their children	16.3	21.6	19.8	11.5	26.9	17.7	21.6	23.0	22.8	16.3	12.7	11.9	25.9
Healthy children should be required to be vaccinated	79.3	71.6	75.9	87.6	67.1	73.5	71.6	68.3	75.6	79.7	85.6	82.2	70.6
Don't know	4.4	6.8	4.3	0.9	6.0	8.8	6.8	8.7	1.6	4.1	1.7	5.9	3.5

Q29. What type of health insurance do you currently have

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Employer provided	44	51	53
Individually pay for it	15	13	13
Enrolled in a government health insurance program	26	27	27
Do not currently have health insurance	13	7	5
(Don't know/Refused)	2	2	2

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Employer provided	38.3	54.1	54.0	15.6	47.5	39.9	46.2	41.5	40.3	43.2	16.8	61.8	38.3	32.1	57.2
Individually pay for it	18.5	14.2	15.4	11.8	14.1	16.2	11.8	18.7	18.0	14.9	16.1	14.2	16.7	16.7	13.3
Enrolled in a government health insurance program	16.6	14.3	17.7	71.1	24.6	27.3	29.6	20.8	29.5	21.9	40.2	16.5	28.3	29.4	21.9
Do not currently have health insurance	21.6	15.2	11.3	1.2	12.0	13.7	9.9	17.7	9.5	13.1	24.7	6.5	9.2	18.8	5.9
(Don't know/Refused)	5.0	2.2	1.6	0.3	1.7	2.9	2.5	1.3	2.8	6.9	2.3	1.0	7.4	2.8	1.7

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Employer provided	44.4	28.5	51.8	43.0	34.8	53.4	28.5	50.4	55.4	50.2	46.9	46.6	47.4
Individually pay for it	16.8	14.9	13.7	18.5	21.7	11.3	14.9	12.0	15.8	13.4	16.2	18.1	13.8
Enrolled in a government health insurance program	28.8	27.6	22.2	35.1	35.0	17.6	27.6	16.3	21.8	26.5	25.5	22.9	24.1
Do not currently have health insurance	9.2	23.0	10.8	3.0	8.5	15.8	23.0	17.3	6.9	8.8	10.1	10.5	13.3
(Don't know/Refused)	0.8	6.1	1.6	0.4	0.0	2.0	6.1	3.9	0.0	1.0	1.3	1.8	1.5

Registered Voters

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Employer provided	53.5	70.5	58.9	17.1	48.4	53.1	53.8	46.7	43.4	50.3	20.8	65.1	43.9	38.2	60.3
Individually pay for it	14.4	10.9	15.6	10.5	14.0	12.0	10.7	16.8	18.0	9.2	14.1	11.5	17.1	17.2	9.8
Enrolled in a government health insurance program	13.4	10.8	15.2	71.4	28.2	26.3	27.1	25.4	35.0	23.4	48.2	17.4	31.5	33.5	22.5
Do not currently have health insurance	14.6	7.6	8.4	0.6	8.1	6.8	7.0	9.9	2.7	9.4	15.5	5.0	3.9	10.1	5.5
(Don't know/Refused)	4.1	0.1	2.0	0.3	1.2	1.8	1.5	1.2	0.9	7.7	1.4	1.0	3.6	1.1	1.8

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Employer provided	51.2	38.3	54.8	48.4	39.0	64.8	38.3	52.6	61.5	51.9	56.7	53.4	50.6
Individually pay for it	12.5	11.7	13.9	14.1	17.9	5.9	11.7	10.9	14.4	15.3	9.7	14.1	14.0
Enrolled in a government health insurance program	30.3	33.7	22.2	35.5	35.3	20.3	33.7	20.1	19.2	25.5	21.8	25.1	26.3
Do not currently have health insurance	5.8	10.6	7.8	1.4	7.7	9.0	10.6	11.8	4.9	7.3	10.3	5.9	7.4
(Don't know/Refused)	0.2	5.8	1.2	0.5	0.0	0.0	5.8	4.6	0.0	0.0	1.5	1.5	1.6

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Employer provided	68.4	71.6	61.4	13.6	49.4	57.1	57.6	49.6	42.2	34.0	21.2	63.6	47.4	38.3	61.2
Individually pay for it	17.7	9.5	16.3	9.7	14.0	12.0	11.8	11.4	21.9	9.2	16.5	11.5	14.7	17.0	10.9
Enrolled in a government health insurance program	0.0	10.0	14.7	76.8	30.5	23.5	25.2	31.3	29.7	25.3	49.1	20.3	28.5	33.2	23.5
Do not currently have health insurance	4.8	8.9	6.0	0.0	4.5	5.9	4.2	7.7	6.2	8.8	11.6	4.5	1.5	9.5	3.1
(Don't know/Refused)	9.1	0.0	1.6	0.0	1.5	1.7	1.2	0.0	0.0	22.7	1.6	0.1	7.9	2.1	1.4

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Employer provided	54.5	44.6	54.5	50.3	49.7	63.6	44.6	43.6	67.4	50.9	62.8	55.2	49.9
Individually pay for it	9.2	12.4	16.1	12.9	12.0	2.2	12.4	16.5	17.5	15.0	9.3	13.3	15.4
Enrolled in a government health insurance program	31.4	32.4	21.7	36.8	22.7	28.1	32.4	23.5	11.2	27.9	21.4	25.3	26.8
Do not currently have health insurance	4.8	2.2	6.3	0.0	15.6	6.1	2.2	9.7	3.9	6.2	6.5	2.0	7.2
(Don't know/Refused)	0.0	8.4	1.5	0.0	0.0	0.0	8.4	6.7	0.0	0.0	0.0	4.1	0.7

Q30. Compared with twenty years ago, do you think most American adults are...

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Healthier today	25	26	27
Less health today	48	45	45
About the same	22	25	24
Don't know	4	4	4

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Healthier today	20.7	18.9	26.3	39.0	29.7	21.1	28.0	22.0	25.3	24.5	20.5	28.5	24.6	25.8	24.7
Less health today	55.6	55.1	47.5	28.5	44.1	51.8	44.0	51.0	51.5	54.2	51.5	48.4	38.4	47.7	48.4
About the same	17.6	22.4	22.5	28.4	22.1	22.7	23.5	24.3	16.6	12.5	21.6	20.9	29.7	21.9	23.0
Don't know	6.2	3.6	3.7	4.1	4.1	4.5	4.5	2.7	6.6	8.8	6.4	2.2	7.3	4.6	3.9

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Healthier today	25.4	20.1	28.2	30.6	19.8	24.9	20.1	19.8	27.2	34.6	26.4	25.8	26.2
Less health today	48.2	48.9	47.3	42.1	47.8	54.4	48.9	61.4	49.1	36.5	49.1	49.7	45.3
About the same	23.4	21.9	21.6	24.7	26.9	19.4	21.9	14.6	20.6	27.0	22.5	20.0	25.7
Don't know	2.9	9.1	2.9	2.6	5.4	1.3	9.1	4.2	3.0	2.0	2.1	4.5	2.8

Registered Voters

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40\mathrm{K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Healthier today	19.8	19.5	26.8	37.5	30.2	22.5	27.9	23.0	24.5	27.5	25.9	27.2	23.0	29.7	23.7
Less health today	56.6	54.8	44.9	27.3	41.5	48.8	44.9	44.1	47.3	58.5	44.6	47.6	37.1	42.1	47.7
About the same	19.6	22.2	25.9	28.9	24.2	24.9	23.5	29.5	22.3	8.5	24.0	23.4	30.0	24.2	24.9
Don't know	4.0	3.5	2.4	6.3	4.0	3.8	3.7	3.5	6.0	5.5	5.4	1.7	10.0	4.1	3.8

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Healthier today	24.6	25.3	28.0	30.6	20.5	21.9	25.3	22.6	23.6	34.1	21.9	27.7	27.5
Less health today	46.5	42.1	45.3	42.4	44.2	52.9	42.1	57.0	50.3	35.2	50.9	45.6	43.8
About the same	24.8	25.2	24.2	23.4	28.9	22.6	25.2	16.9	24.1	28.5	24.4	22.8	25.5
Don't know	4.1	7.4	2.5	3.6	6.4	2.6	7.4	3.6	2.0	2.2	2.7	3.9	3.2

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Healthier today	22.5	18.4	29.2	35.6	28.7	25.3	29.4	24.4	14.4	36.1	25.8	28.7	21.1	29.5	25.6
Less health today	44.5	55.3	46.9	28.7	40.4	48.4	41.7	47.0	53.6	56.6	43.3	46.7	37.5	42.3	45.8
About the same	26.3	22.0	22.0	28.3	26.8	21.5	24.6	21.2	30.3	3.9	25.5	22.4	29.0	23.0	24.6
Don't know	6.7	4.3	1.9	7.3	4.1	4.8	4.3	7.3	1.8	3.4	5.5	2.2	12.4	5.2	4.1

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Healthier today	25.5	25.0	28.5	27.4	15.7	28.1	25.0	27.7	21.6	33.5	26.7	28.9	25.9
Less health today	44.6	42.5	45.1	37.9	53.3	49.8	42.5	51.6	54.3	35.9	40.8	47.2	46.0
About the same	25.2	21.0	23.8	30.7	22.0	18.5	21.0	17.9	21.6	27.9	29.8	19.2	25.1
Don't know	4.8	11.4	2.6	4.0	9.1	3.6	11.4	2.7	2.5	2.6	2.7	4.7	3.0

Q31. Compared with twenty years ago, do you think most American children are...

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Healthier today	17	18	18
Less health today	61	61	61
About the same	18	19	19
Don't know	4	3	3

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Healthier today	18.0	14.1	15.4	24.7	19.9	14.8	18.8	15.5	15.7	19.2	17.9	14.9	25.1	16.7	17.9
Less health today	65.1	64.5	64.4	44.9	58.5	63.7	57.6	65.3	64.7	56.2	57.3	66.3	50.4	60.3	62.2
About the same	14.2	17.7	17.6	24.3	18.6	17.5	18.9	17.5	15.9	19.1	19.5	17.3	17.3	18.9	17.1
Don't know	2.7	3.8	2.6	6.0	3.0	4.0	4.7	1.7	3.7	5.5	5.3	1.5	7.2	4.1	2.9

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Healthier today	18.3	14.0	18.2	15.7	13.5	24.7	14.0	14.2	17.7	21.3	19.4	18.8	15.6
Less health today	59.4	60.4	63.3	60.8	58.5	58.8	60.4	71.2	65.3	56.5	66.5	59.2	61.5
About the same	20.1	18.2	15.8	20.9	25.0	15.5	18.2	11.6	15.0	19.2	13.1	18.1	20.7
Don't know	2.1	7.4	2.7	2.6	2.9	1.1	7.4	3.0	1.9	3.0	1.1	3.9	2.2

Registered Voters

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40\mathrm{K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Healthier today	22.1	11.7	14.7	24.4	18.9	16.4	17.9	18.4	14.1	15.4	20.1	14.8	24.5	18.6	16.8
Less health today	64.1	69.4	66.0	41.7	56.2	65.0	58.8	63.8	64.2	61.7	57.5	64.7	50.2	59.3	61.8
About the same	12.7	15.5	17.7	28.8	21.8	16.2	19.1	17.8	19.9	21.0	19.6	18.6	18.8	19.7	18.3
Don't know	1.1	3.3	1.7	5.1	3.2	2.4	4.2	0.0	1.8	1.9	2.8	1.8	6.5	2.4	3.1

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Healthier today	15.8	22.3	17.6	11.5	17.3	19.2	22.3	17.1	15.1	19.4	15.9	16.5	16.7
Less health today	62.0	55.9	61.2	69.6	53.6	61.2	55.9	64.7	66.9	55.6	67.8	59.5	61.2
About the same	20.1	16.2	18.8	17.9	25.6	17.5	16.2	14.1	16.8	22.7	15.1	20.8	19.7
Don't know	2.1	5.6	2.4	1.0	3.5	2.0	5.6	4.1	1.2	2.3	1.2	3.2	2.4

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Healthier today	19.6	8.2	15.2	30.8	19.6	15.6	19.0	14.4	13.5	18.8	23.7	15.8	17.8	18.0	17.3
Less health today	49.1	74.7	69.0	38.1	58.0	63.3	55.9	78.6	68.1	43.8	55.8	64.8	50.1	60.6	61.0
About the same	27.9	13.6	15.0	25.4	18.5	18.8	20.9	7.0	16.6	37.4	17.5	17.5	24.4	17.7	19.1
Don't know	3.3	3.4	0.8	5.6	3.9	2.3	4.2	0.0	1.8	0.0	3.1	1.9	7.6	3.8	2.6

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Healthier today	14.1	32.2	17.2	14.1	1.5	21.1	32.2	18.0	16.5	17.2	17.1	16.8	16.0
Less health today	64.5	33.1	63.9	65.8	70.8	59.1	33.1	61.5	69.7	61.1	62.3	60.1	63.6
About the same	19.1	25.5	16.7	18.5	19.5	19.8	25.5	15.6	13.7	19.3	18.9	19.4	18.4
Don't know	2.3	9.3	2.2	1.7	8.2	0.0	9.3	4.9	0.0	2.5	1.7	3.7	2.1

Q32. Within the past 12 months, have you...

Gone to a health care provider for a general physical checkup exam

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Yes	74	78	79
No	26	22	21

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Yes	63.6	64.7	79.7	89.6	71	76.6	72.2	75.6	76.9	69.5	66	77.6	77.9	68.5	80
No	36.4	35.3	20.3	10.4	29	23.4	27.8	24.4	23.1	30.5	34	22.4	22.1	31.5	20

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes	78.6	69.2	71.6	79.7	78.1	78	69.2	64	74.1	75.2	72.2	74	77
No	21.4	30.8	28.4	20.3	21.9	22	30.8	36	25.9	24.8	27.8	26	23

$Registered\ Voters$

		18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Y	es	67.3	70.2	81.4	90.9	77.1	79.5	75.2	81.9	88.8	78.2	73.3	79.2	83.2	74.6	81.1
N	lo	32.7	29.8	18.6	9.1	22.9	20.5	24.8	18.1	11.2	21.8	26.7	20.8	16.8	25.4	18.9

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes	82.2	78.7	74.7	78.2	79	89.3	78.7	73.2	73.8	76.2	73.7	78.3	79.8
No	17.8	21.3	25.3	21.8	21	10.7	21.3	26.8	26.2	23.8	26.3	21.7	20.2

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Yes	67.1	71.9	80.4	88.9	81.2	76.1	76.6	84.1	84.5	66.9	72	79.5	81.6	79.1	78.2
No	32.9	28.1	19.6	11.1	18.8	23.9	23.4	15.9	15.5	33.1	28	20.5	18.4	20.9	21.8

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes	81.7	72.6	77.2	82.3	71.7	86.2	72.6	89	70.8	76	74.9	81.9	77.8
No	18.3	27.4	22.8	17.7	28.3	13.8	27.4	11	29.2	24	25.1	18.1	22.2

Had a dental checkup or teeth cleaning

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Yes	64	69	74
No	36	31	26

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Yes	62.3	64.1	63.7	67.9	66.6	62	61.7	65.1	69	70	50.3	73.9	60.6	55.1	74.9
No	37.7	35.9	36.3	32.1	33.4	38	38.3	34.9	31	30	49.7	26.1	39.4	44.9	25.1

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes	65.2	57.8	67	71.8	55	67	57.8	64.9	69.1	67	63.3	65.6	68.8
No	34.8	42.2	33	28.2	45	33	42.2	35.1	30.9	33	36.7	34.4	31.2

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Yes	67.2	71.9	66.9	70	69	68.8	67	69.5	76	80.8	52.3	76.6	65.9	59.2	76.3
No	32.8	28.1	33.1	30	31	31.2	33	30.5	24	19.2	47.7	23.4	34.1	40.8	23.7

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes	69.4	66.5	69.3	77.4	57.7	71	66.5	66	75.2	67.5	73.6	67.9	70.8
No	30.6	33.5	30.7	22.6	42.3	29	33.5	34	24.8	32.5	26.4	32.1	29.2

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Yes	87	72.2	71.3	75.6	73.2	75.5	70.1	77.9	90.3	84.1	58	77.1	81.5	68.9	77.2
No	13	27.8	28.7	24.4	26.8	24.5	29.9	22.1	9.7	15.9	42	22.9	18.5	31.1	22.8

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes	78.3	77.9	70.4	82.3	74.8	74.4	77.9	68.3	69	72.4	80.1	75.5	71.8
No	21.7	22.1	29.6	17.7	25.2	25.6	22.1	31.7	31	27.6	19.9	24.5	28.2

Had an eye exam

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Yes	57	62	65
No	43	38	35

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Yes	45.9	54	59.7	72.3	56.7	57.9	59.5	52.9	60.1	61.2	44.6	63.8	62.6	49.2	66.7
No	54.1	46	40.3	27.7	43.3	42.1	40.5	47.1	39.9	38.8	55.4	36.2	37.4	50.8	33.3

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes	56.8	50.1	61.9	64.7	48.4	55.7	50.1	57.8	63.1	63.8	55.2	56.7	63.9
No	43.2	49.9	38.1	35.3	51.6	44.3	49.9	42.2	36.9	36.2	44.8	43.3	36.1

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Yes	52.1	59.1	63.3	70.7	59.4	64.5	62.1	57.6	72.6	68.4	54.9	63.1	69.7	55.1	67.2
No	47.9	40.9	36.7	29.3	40.6	35.5	37.9	42.4	27.4	31.6	45.1	36.9	30.3	44.9	32.8

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes	60.4	61.5	63.7	67.5	55.1	57.3	61.5	61.6	66	63.5	58.7	63.5	64.2
No	39.6	38.5	36.3	32.5	44.9	42.7	38.5	38.4	34	36.5	41.3	36.5	35.8

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Yes	54.7	63	63.8	74.6	63	67.1	65.5	61.5	63.9	81.5	56.3	66.3	70.3	61	67.3
No	45.3	37	36.2	25.4	37	32.9	34.5	38.5	36.1	18.5	43.7	33.7	29.7	39	32.7

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes	63.6	71.5	65.1	70.4	61.4	54.5	71.5	67.6	67.4	62.3	61	67.1	66.3
No	36.4	28.5	34.9	29.6	38.6	45.5	28.5	32.4	32.6	37.7	39	32.9	33.7

Had a flu shot

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Yes	51	56	59
No	49	44	41

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Yes	43.1	42.1	52.6	74	49.7	53.2	52.7	51	52.7	41.3	48.3	53.7	50.1	46.2	57.6
No	56.9	57.9	47.4	26	50.3	46.8	47.3	49	47.3	58.7	51.7	46.3	49.9	53.8	42.4

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes	56.9	49	47.4	68	51	50.9	49	47.4	50.3	45.4	58.1	52.5	50.4
No	43.1	51	52.6	32	49	49.1	51	52.6	49.7	54.6	41.9	47.5	49.6

Registered Voters

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40 \mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Yes	42.7	47.2	54.1	76.8	54.1	57.3	54.9	57.1	62.9	40.2	52.5	56.5	58.2	50.8	59.5
No	57.3	52.8	45.9	23.2	45.9	42.7	45.1	42.9	37.1	59.8	47.5	43.5	41.8	49.2	40.5

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes	60.3	62.1	49.6	67.3	52.1	59.8	62.1	49.3	50.8	48.9	55.8	57.7	53.5
No	39.7	37.9	50.4	32.7	47.9	40.2	37.9	50.7	49.2	51.1	44.2	42.3	46.5

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Yes	57.4	51	52.1	78.8	60.3	57.6	61.2	57.6	54.5	36.4	57.2	60.4	54.7	57.7	59.5
No	42.6	49	47.9	21.2	39.7	42.4	38.8	42.4	45.5	63.6	42.8	39.6	45.3	42.3	40.5

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes	61.9	74	53.1	73.2	39.7	57.2	74	63.4	48.5	51.3	61.9	59.2	56.2
No	38.1	26	46.9	26.8	60.3	42.8	26	36.6	51.5	48.7	38.1	40.8	43.8

Q33. Do you currently have one person you think of as your primary care doctor or health care provider that you usually go to when you are sick or need health care, or not?

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Yes	75	81	82
No	24	19	17
Don't know	1	0	1

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Yes	58.5	65.0	83.7	94.3	73.3	76.4	76.4	73.0	78.2	67.9	65.2	80.3	77.2	68.8	82.0
No	39.2	33.9	16.1	4.6	25.5	22.6	22.7	26.4	19.0	30.6	33.5	19.5	18.9	30.0	17.2
Don't know	2.3	1.1	0.2	1.1	1.1	1.0	0.9	0.6	2.8	1.5	1.3	0.2	3.9	1.2	0.9

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes	78.0	64.6	77.6	86.1	78.7	69.7	64.6	71.7	77.6	81.7	72.7	75.3	78.1
No	21.1	32.8	21.9	12.9	20.7	29.5	32.8	27.5	22.4	17.8	26.5	24.0	21.4
Don't know	0.8	2.5	0.5	1.0	0.6	0.8	2.5	0.8	0.0	0.5	0.7	0.7	0.5

Registered Voters

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Yes	64.2	72.0	86.3	95.2	78.8	82.8	79.7	82	87.2	75.6	75.3	81.7	86.7	77.6	83.3
No	35.8	27.4	13.7	3.6	20.3	17.2	19.9	18	11.0	24.4	24.7	18.1	11.3	21.7	16.4
Don't know	0.0	0.5	0.0	1.3	0.9	0.0	0.4	0	1.8	0.0	0.0	0.2	2.0	0.7	0.2

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes	83.0	75.8	80.7	89.5	81.3	77.6	75.8	77	78.2	84.4	72.7	81.1	84.4
No	16.2	23.4	19.3	9.4	17.6	22.4	23.4	23	21.8	15.6	27.3	18.4	15.2
Don't know	0.7	0.9	0.0	1.1	1.1	0.0	0.9	0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.5	0.3

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Yes	70.2	72.2	86.6	91.2	84.9	79	80.5	83.5	91.1	64.3	76.8	83.1	81.9	80.2	82.5
No	29.8	26.9	13.4	6.6	13.4	21	19.1	16.5	4.5	35.7	23.2	16.9	13.2	18.1	17.1
Don't know	0.0	0.9	0.0	2.3	1.7	0	0.4	0.0	4.4	0.0	0.0	0.0	4.9	1.6	0.4

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes	84.3	75.2	81.1	89.3	83.2	77.2	75.2	86	68	87.6	76	80.6	84.3
No	14.4	22.5	18.9	7.9	16.8	22.8	22.5	14	32	12.4	24	17.7	15.7
Don't know	1.4	2.3	0.0	2.8	0.0	0.0	2.3	0	0	0.0	0	1.8	0.0

Q34. What news media source do you most trust for information about proposed changes to the U.S. Health Care system? [OPEN-ENDED, RECORD RESPONSE OPTION]

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
National broadcast news (ABC, CBS, NBC)	15	13	14
National cable news (CNN, Fox, MSNBC)	28	31	31
Local television	9	7	7
Social media (Facebook, Twitter)	3	1	0
Online news	9	9	8
National newspapers	3	3	5
Local newspapers	3	3	4
Talk radio	4	6	7
Other (Specify)	2	3	3
Don't know/No opinion	25	25	22

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40\mathrm{K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
National broadcast news (ABC, CBS, NBC)	18.6	12.4	14.3	15.2	14.0	15.8	13.0	16.6	18.1	13.3	18.5	14.4	8.5	15.2	14.6
National cable news (CNN, Fox, MSNBC)	22.4	26.1	31.5	32.7	27.4	29.0	27.0	28.0	35.8	23.7	27.5	30.4	21.4	27.6	28.9
Local television	6.1	6.4	12.2	10.5	7.6	10.3	8.2	8.5	13.8	8.1	8.6	8.3	12.3	10.0	7.8
Social media (Facebook, Twitter)	6.6	2.2	0.7	1.3	1.1	4.0	2.5	3.2	0.0	3.9	4.5	1.8	0.6	3.2	1.8
Online news	12.6	11.6	7.0	2.5	11.0	6.4	8.5	8.7	7.9	11.3	6.5	10.5	7.1	9.2	8.1
National newspapers	0.5	4.2	3.6	1.6	2.1	3.3	3.6	2.3	1.0	1.4	1.3	3.9	1.5	0.5	5.3
Local newspapers	1.7	2.2	2.2	6.2	3.4	2.2	3.3	2.8	0.5	3.3	3.1	2.4	3.7	2.1	3.6
Talk radio	4.4	4.0	4.9	2.5	4.8	3.5	5.2	3.1	2.4	5.2	3.6	4.9	2.3	3.4	5.0
Other (Specify)	0.4	0.8	2.0	5.3	1.3	2.4	1.9	2.2	1.4	1.5	1.0	2.3	2.6	1.3	2.6
Don't know/No opinion	26.8	30.1	21.5	22.3	27.3	23.0	26.7	24.6	19.1	28.2	25.4	21.0	40.0	27.6	22.2

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
National broadcast news (ABC, CBS, NBC)	19.7	14.0	10.7	15.1	19.1	24.8	14.0	9.8	15.4	8.1	13.3	19.2	11.5
National cable news (CNN, Fox, MSNBC)	30.7	17.9	31.6	38.5	33.8	20.7	17.9	20.8	24.9	43.5	35.2	23.7	34.9
Local television	8.9	10.1	8.4	9.9	11.1	6.0	10.1	8.3	10.6	7.1	6.7	8.8	7.9
Social media (Facebook, Twitter)	3.1	5.5	0.3	1.9	2.6	4.7	5.5	1.2	0.0	0.0	4.4	2.8	0.7
Online news	8.1	5.2	11.3	5.1	6.3	12.4	5.2	12.3	8.1	12.8	6.2	10.4	10.2
National newspapers	3.0	1.9	2.9	6.1	1.1	1.6	1.9	2.9	2.7	2.9	5.2	1.9	3.0
Local newspapers	2.1	3.1	3.3	3.1	1.4	1.7	3.1	2.9	7.0	1.1	2.8	2.4	2.7
Talk radio	4.9	4.3	3.2	6.9	5.8	2.3	4.3	1.8	3.0	4.4	8.7	3.6	3.7
Other (Specify)	1.7	0.5	2.9	1.8	3.0	0.6	0.5	2.5	5.4	1.6	2.7	2.2	1.5
Don't know/No opinion	17.7	37.7	25.3	11.6	15.8	25.2	37.7	37.5	22.8	18.5	14.9	25.1	23.9

$Registered\ Voters$

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $40K$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
National broadcast news (ABC, CBS, NBC)	17.0	11.4	11.5	11.9	11.4	13.7	11.2	15.1	15.2	10.4	18.7	11.8	5.5	13.8	11.6
National cable news (CNN, Fox, MSNBC)	29.0	27.4	31.7	33.8	29.3	31.9	30.6	28.6	39.4	23.0	28.2	33.2	24.7	32.3	29.4
Local television	5.8	3.5	9.2	9.4	6.0	8.3	6.5	7.4	11.6	7.0	6.2	6.2	13.2	7.9	6.7
Social media (Facebook, Twitter)	1.8	0.0	0.8	1.7	0.3	1.7	0.8	1.5	0.0	1.8	1.4	1.1	0.0	0.4	1.4
Online news	12.6	13.6	7.1	2.8	9.8	7.7	10.1	5.2	7.9	14.3	6.6	9.3	9.7	8.3	9.0
National newspapers	1.1	5.3	4.4	1.7	3.1	3.7	4.1	2.7	1.3	0.6	1.1	4.8	1.3	0.5	5.6
Local newspapers	0.2	3.4	2.5	7.0	4.2	2.6	3.4	4.1	0.6	4.3	2.8	2.9	6.1	2.0	4.4
Talk radio	9.0	6.3	5.8	2.9	5.4	6.2	7.1	3.9	2.8	5.4	7.7	6.5	0.0	4.8	6.5
Other (Specify)	0.2	1.8	2.2	5.8	2.2	3.0	2.4	3.8	0.9	1.2	1.6	2.7	3.9	1.9	3.1
Don't know/No opinion	23.4	27.2	24.9	23.0	28.4	21.3	23.7	27.7	20.4	31.9	25.7	21.6	35.6	28.2	22.2

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
National broadcast news (ABC, CBS, NBC)	16.7	12.8	8.7	11.2	15.9	23.5	12.8	9.5	10.8	7.0	12.1	17.2	9.4
National cable news (CNN, Fox, MSNBC)	32.8	15.5	33.9	40.1	30.4	26.9	15.5	19.6	30.1	44.7	35.4	22.7	36.7
Local television	6.1	11.1	6.9	6.3	5.8	6.1	11.1	8.1	5.9	6.9	4.2	7.6	7.4
Social media (Facebook, Twitter)	1.4	2.9	0.0	0.0	2.7	1.7	2.9	0.0	0.0	0.0	1.9	0.4	1.2
Online news	7.9	8.2	9.6	4.4	10.1	9.8	8.2	8.6	8.4	10.9	8.7	12.1	7.3
National newspapers	3.5	4.3	3.0	7.0	0.7	2.1	4.3	3.6	2.8	2.8	4.9	3.2	3.1
Local newspapers	3.3	3.1	3.6	5.2	0.7	3.4	3.1	4.4	6.9	1.0	3.0	2.7	3.6
Talk radio	7.2	7.1	4.1	10.1	8.8	2.7	7.1	3.0	3.2	5.3	11.8	5.4	4.2
Other (Specify)	2.2	0.0	3.9	2.4	4.1	0.3	0.0	3.7	6.2	2.5	3.3	2.8	2.2
Don't know/No opinion	19.0	35.1	26.4	13.3	20.8	23.6	35.1	39.6	25.7	19.1	14.9	26.0	25.0

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than $$40K$	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
National broadcast news (ABC, CBS, NBC)	20.7	13.8	13.4	12.4	13.0	15.0	12.8	17.9	15.7	15.0	16.2	15.2	7.3	13.8	14.2
National cable news (CNN, Fox, MSNBC)	36.1	23.3	34.4	33.3	25.1	36.7	29.2	31.6	39.8	35.9	33.7	30.2	32.5	34.0	29.
Local television	6.7	2.6	8.3	8.4	5.8	7.2	6.4	5.8	8.7	5.3	4.5	5.3	14.0	6.9	6.4
Social media (Facebook, Twitter)	0.0	0.0	0.4	0.0	0.3	0.0	0.2	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.8	0.0	0.0	0.4	0.0
Online news	7.8	14.4	6.3	3.7	9.4	7.0	8.8	3.7	8.5	15.8	3.6	10.5	3.6	6.3	9.
National newspapers	3.3	5.9	4.8	3.6	5.0	4.3	6.1	2.6	0.9	0.0	2.7	6.1	0.8	1.0	6.
Local newspapers	0.0	3.9	2.0	8.4	6.7	1.4	3.0	11.0	0.0	1.1	3.0	3.3	7.1	3.8	3.9
Talk radio	8.2	7.6	7.7	4.0	7.0	6.6	8.6	5.3	0.0	3.6	6.3	8.6	0.0	6.4	7.0
Other (Specify)	0.0	2.6	2.0	4.8	1.9	3.3	2.5	5.6	0.0	0.0	3.3	2.4	3.0	2.0	2.
Don't know/No opinion	17.3	25.9	20.7	21.4	25.9	18.4	22.4	16.5	26.3	23.3	26.0	18.4	31.7	25.3	20.2

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
National broadcast news (ABC, CBS, NBC)	15.3	15.1	12.8	10.2	14.1	23.8	15.1	16.4	15.8	9.2	14.3	18.6	9.1
National cable news (CNN, Fox, MSNBC)	35.2	19.5	30.4	41.2	21.6	33.7	19.5	19.6	21.4	41.5	41.8	15.9	39.3
Local television	5.1	12.5	6.5	4.6	13.6	1.0	12.5	7.7	7.1	5.4	2.9	6.7	6.6
Social media (Facebook, Twitter)	0.3	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	1.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	0.7	0.0	0.0
Online news	6.7	11.5	8.6	0.9	18.7	8.9	11.5	9.9	6.1	9.6	6.1	12.8	6.7
National newspapers	5.2	2.3	4.7	7.8	1.9	3.0	2.3	7.8	4.6	3.4	7.3	5.0	3.5
Local newspapers	3.4	4.6	4.1	5.7	0.0	1.9	4.6	2.7	8.5	1.8	0.7	4.1	4.5
Talk radio	8.6	4.6	5.8	10.7	8.6	5.4	4.6	3.6	3.9	8.0	10.9	6.9	5.3
Other (Specify)	2.3	0.0	3.4	2.5	6.0	0.0	0.0	0.0	6.3	3.1	3.3	1.4	3.4
Don't know/No opinion	17.8	29.8	23.7	16.4	15.5	21.2	29.8	32.3	26.2	17.9	12.1	28.6	21.5

$\mathbf{Q35}.$ Do you per sonally know anyone who has ever been addicted to prescription pain killers, or not?

	Adults	Registered Voters	Likely Voters
Yes	36	41	42
No	62	58	56
Don't know	2	1	2

Adults

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	Black/AA	Other	Less than \$40K	More than \$40K	Refused	NoCollege	College
Yes	39.2	35.5	39.0	27.7	37.7	34.6	49.4	23.0	24.2	36.0	29.8	41.6	30.0	33.4	39.3
No	57.7	61.2	60.5	71.0	60.3	63.5	49.2	74.6	73.3	61.9	66.0	57.6	68.7	64.1	59.4
Don't know	3.2	3.3	0.4	1.2	2.0	1.9	1.4	2.4	2.5	2.1	4.2	0.7	1.3	2.5	1.4

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes	32.6	28.1	44.3	31.8	32.1	33.9	28.1	51.4	41.7	41.1	44.4	34.7	37.9
No	65.7	68.1	54.6	67.0	67.9	62.6	68.1	46.6	57.6	58.0	54.6	63.0	61.8
Don't know	1.7	3.8	1.2	1.2	0.0	3.5	3.8	2.0	0.6	0.9	1.0	2.4	0.3

Registered Voters

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65 +	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40 \mathrm{K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Yes	53.7	43.2	42.5	26.8	41.3	40.6	52.6	21.5	21.0	40.6	33.6	45.9	33.3	37.8	43.3
No	45.3	53.6	56.9	72.7	56.6	58.8	46.0	77.9	76.3	58.1	64.0	52.9	66.7	60.4	55.8
Don't know	1.1	3.1	0.6	0.6	2.1	0.6	1.4	0.6	2.7	1.2	2.4	1.2	0.0	1.8	0.9

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes	39.3	33.8	44.8	36.5	36.4	44.7	33.8	54.4	40.0	42.2	51.5	40.2	39.0
No	59.3	64.8	54.0	61.6	63.6	53.0	64.8	43.4	58.9	57.1	47.2	57.1	60.6
Don't know	1.5	1.4	1.2	1.9	0.0	2.3	1.4	2.2	1.0	0.7	1.4	2.6	0.4

	18 - 29	30 - 44	45 - 64	65+	Male	Female	White	Hispanic	$\mathrm{Black}/\mathrm{AA}$	Other	Less than $$40{\rm K}$	More than $$40{\rm K}$	Refused	NoCollege	College
Yes	49.7	44.2	44.9	30.8	42.7	41.1	49.4	19.3	26.9	57.9	28.6	47.2	34.7	38.7	43.4
No	47.0	51.5	54.2	68.1	54.5	57.4	48.4	80.7	67.9	40.3	67.5	50.6	65.3	58.0	55.0
Don't know	3.3	4.3	0.8	1.1	2.9	1.6	2.2	0.0	5.3	1.8	3.9	2.2	0.0	3.3	1.6

	Democrat	Independent	Republican	Strong Dem	Weak Dem	Lean Dem	Independent	Lean Rep	Weak Rep	Strong Rep	Liberal	Moderate	Conservative
Yes	40.5	40.9	43.1	29.8	48.5	52.2	40.9	53.2	38.9	41.3	40.5	48.6	41.2
No	56.2	58.5	55.3	67.5	51.5	41.7	58.5	44.5	59.5	57.5	56.9	47.1	58.3
Don't know	3.3	0.6	1.6	2.7	0.0	6.1	0.6	2.3	1.6	1.2	2.6	4.3	0.6